
Form Letter 1 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jonathan
Last Name: Kuperberg
Email Address: jonathan.kuperberg@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 10:19:00



Form Letter 2 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Tullius
Email Address: tullius@ucla.edu
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:08:45



Form Letter 3 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Karen
Last Name: Phillips
Email Address: kphillips101@ymail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"> I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></p>
<p><span style="color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;">I strongly urge
the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan
on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. </span></p>
<p><span style="color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;">Thank you for
your consideration.</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:13:53



Form Letter 4 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Aidan
Last Name: Mahony
Email Address: aidanmahony20@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: My input on Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:20:23



Form Letter 5 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Keith
Last Name: Hampton
Email Address: khampton1@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:23:26



Form Letter 6 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mark
Last Name: Dempsey
Email Address: dempseys123@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:25:30



Form Letter 7 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Bill
Last Name: Yeates
Email Address: byeates49@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen & Improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:27:20



Form Letter 8 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Donna
Last Name: Leslie-Dennis
Email Address: dazegoneby@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strenghten and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">As a California resident, parent and grandparent I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:29:19



Form Letter 9 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Vivian
Last Name: Deutsch
Email Address: duodeutsch@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:34:09





Form Letter 10 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Betty
Last Name: Kissilove
Email Address: cacaogal@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><strong><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></strong></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><strong><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. </span></span></strong></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><strong><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box;">Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></strong></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:38:36



Form Letter 11 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Colleen
Last Name: Wysser - Martin
Email Address: ColleenWysser@gmx.ch
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update!
Comment:

<p><span style="box-sizing: border-box;"><em style="color: #1495d0;
font-size: 11pt; box-sizing: border-box;">Dear
Madam/Sir,</em></span></p>
<p><span style="box-sizing: border-box;"><em style="color: #1495d0;
font-size: 11pt; box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you
to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">For the only planet we have.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;



color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Colleen Wysser - Martin</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:39:01



Form Letter 12 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Anna
Last Name: Narbutovskih
Email Address: narbutovskih@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:40:46



Form Letter 13 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Laura
Last Name: Simpson 
Email Address: laura.simpson24@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:52:00



Form Letter 14 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: c
Last Name: g
Email Address: cag_92122@yahoo.com
Affiliation: NONE

Subject:   Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update       
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:49:38



Form Letter 15 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Steve
Last Name: Lustgarden
Email Address: slustgarden@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping plan isn't nearly aggressive enough
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:55:09



Form Letter 16 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Amy
Last Name: Faulkner
Email Address: amyfaulkner@mac.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and Improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt
a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat climate change.
The current plan is not strong enough to meet the targets needed to
prevent irreversable climate damage.&nbsp;</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>Thank you,&nbsp;</p>
<p>Amy Faulkner</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 15:57:43



Form Letter 17 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Caryn
Last Name: Graves
Email Address: caryn@lmi.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:01:09





Form Letter 18 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Lana
Last Name: Touchstone
Email Address: lanatouchstone@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>Not good enough at this late date.</p>
<p><em style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-family:
Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 14.6667px; background-color:
#fafbff;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:05:28



Form Letter 19 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Maggie
Last Name: Wineburgh-Freed
Email Address: mwfreed@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I hope you
will strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, and I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045.
</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>It is simply
not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>Please adopt
a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:23:26



Form Letter 20 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jennifer
Last Name: HAMMOND
Email Address: Sustainablejennifer@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; text-align: left;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><strong><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have&nbsp;<em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">am</em>&nbsp;raised the alarm that this decade is our
last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and </span><span style="box-sizing: border-box;"><strong>the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB </strong>must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></strong></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; text-align: left;"><strong><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></strong></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:21:15



Form Letter 21 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: nora
Last Name: coyle
Email Address: lcsw89@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject:  Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:29:07



Form Letter 22 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Shoshana
Last Name: Berger
Email Address: shoshana.berger@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:52:54



Form Letter 23 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Lucinda
Last Name: Olney
Email Address: l.olney0415@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 16:55:25





Form Letter 24 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Rashida
Last Name: Basrai
Email Address: rbasrai@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 17:03:38



Form Letter 25 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Deirdre
Last Name: Fennessy
Email Address: dfennessy@mac.com
Affiliation: Resilient Neighborhoods

Subject: Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping PLan
Comment:
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initial; --flex-basis: initial; --flex-grow: initial;
--flex-shrink: initial; --order: initial; --align-self: initial;
-webkit-box-orient: vertical; -webkit-box-direction: normal;
flex-direction: var(--flex-direction); flex-wrap: var(--flex-wrap);
-webkit-box-pack: var(--justify-content); justify-content:
var(--justify-content); -webkit-box-align: var(--align-items);
align-items: var(--align-items); align-content:
var(--align-content); gap: var(--gap); flex-basis:
var(--flex-basis); -webkit-box-flex: var(--flex-grow); flex-grow:
var(--flex-grow); flex-shrink: var(--flex-shrink);
-webkit-box-ordinal-group: var(--order); order: var(--order);
align-self: var(--align-self); position: relative;
--widgets-spacing: 20px;" data-particle_enable="false"



data-particle-mobile-disabled="false" data-id="17362871"
data-element_type="section">
<div class="elementor-container elementor-column-gap-default"
style="box-sizing: border-box; display: flex; margin-right: auto;
margin-left: auto; position: relative; max-width: 1200px; width:
auto;">
<div class="elementor-row" style="box-sizing: border-box; width:
auto; display: flex; min-width: 100%;">
<div class="aux-parallax-section elementor-column elementor-col-100
elementor-top-column elementor-element elementor-element-48dc91b0"
style="box-sizing: border-box; --flex-direction: initial;
--flex-wrap: initial; --justify-content: initial; --align-items:
initial; --align-content: initial; --gap: initial; --flex-basis:
initial; --flex-grow: initial; --flex-shrink: initial; --order:
initial; --align-self: initial; -webkit-box-orient: vertical;
-webkit-box-direction: normal; flex-direction:
var(--flex-direction); flex-wrap: var(--flex-wrap);
-webkit-box-pack: var(--justify-content); justify-content:
var(--justify-content); -webkit-box-align: var(--align-items);
align-items: var(--align-items); align-content:
var(--align-content); gap: var(--gap); flex-basis:
var(--flex-basis); -webkit-box-flex: var(--flex-grow); flex-grow:
var(--flex-grow); flex-shrink: var(--flex-shrink);
-webkit-box-ordinal-group: var(--order); order: var(--order);
align-self: var(--align-self); min-height: 1px; position: relative;
display: flex; --widgets-spacing: 20px; width: 1200px;"
data-id="48dc91b0" data-element_type="column">
<div class="elementor-column-wrap elementor-element-populated"
style="box-sizing: border-box; transform: scale(1); transition: all
0.4s ease-in-out 0s; position: relative; display: flex; width:
1200px;">
<div class="elementor-widget-wrap" style="box-sizing: border-box;
position: relative; width: 1200px; flex-wrap: wrap; align-content:
flex-start; display: flex; padding: 3em;">
<div class="elementor-element elementor-element-391e25b
elementor-widget elementor-widget-text-editor" style="box-sizing:
border-box; --flex-direction: initial; --flex-wrap: initial;
--justify-content: initial; --align-items: initial;
--align-content: initial; --gap: initial; --flex-basis: initial;
--flex-grow: initial; --flex-shrink: initial; --order: initial;
--align-self: initial; -webkit-box-orient: vertical;
-webkit-box-direction: normal; flex-direction:
var(--flex-direction); flex-wrap: var(--flex-wrap);
-webkit-box-pack: var(--justify-content); justify-content:
var(--justify-content); -webkit-box-align: var(--align-items);
align-items: var(--align-items); align-content:
var(--align-content); gap: var(--gap); flex-basis:
var(--flex-basis); -webkit-box-flex: var(--flex-grow); flex-grow:
var(--flex-grow); flex-shrink: var(--flex-shrink);
-webkit-box-ordinal-group: var(--order); order: var(--order);
align-self: var(--align-self); position: relative;
--widgets-spacing: 20px; width: 1092px;" data-id="391e25b"
data-element_type="widget" data-widget_type="text-editor.default">
<div class="elementor-widget-container" style="box-sizing:
border-box; transition: background 0.3s ease 0s, border 0.3s ease
0s, border-radius 0.3s ease 0s, box-shadow 0.3s ease 0s,
-webkit-box-shadow 0.3s ease 0s;">
<div class="elementor-text-editor elementor-clearfix"
style="box-sizing: border-box;">
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; font-weight: 600;">Sample Subject



Line:</span>&nbsp;<span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0;">Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Update</span></em></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; font-weight: 600;">Sample Public
Comment:</span>&nbsp;</em></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you
to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.&nbsp; &nbsp;</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">Natural Gas is
responsible for more Green House Gases than CO2 and it is creates
more warming than CO2. Using it for any kind of a solution, is not
a solution. Regenerative agriculture, composting and preservation
of our intact forests can do amuch better job of sequestering Green
House Gases.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">Thank you for taking
these comments seriously and amending your scoping
plan.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">Deirdre
Fennessy</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em;">&nbsp;</p>
</div>
</div>
</div>



</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</section>
</div>
</div>
</div>
<div class="clear" style="box-sizing: border-box; clear: both;
overflow: hidden; visibility: hidden; width: 0px; height:
0px;">&nbsp;</div>
</div>
<footer class="entry-meta" style="box-sizing:
border-box;"></footer></div>
</article>
<div class="clear" style="box-sizing: border-box; clear: both;
overflow: hidden; visibility: hidden; width: 0px; height:
0px;">&nbsp;</div>
<div class="clear" style="box-sizing: border-box; clear: both;
overflow: hidden; visibility: hidden; width: 0px; height:
0px;">&nbsp;</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</main><footer class="aux-elementor-footer" style="box-sizing:
border-box;" role="contentinfo">
<div class="aux-wrapper" style="box-sizing: border-box; width:
1425px; margin-left: auto; margin-right: auto;">
<div class="elementor elementor-10669" style="box-sizing:
border-box; hyphens: manual;" data-elementor-type="footer"
data-elementor-id="10669">
<div class="elementor-section-wrap" style="box-sizing:
border-box;">
<section class="elementor-section elementor-top-section
elementor-element elementor-element-f29253d elementor-section-boxed
elementor-section-height-default elementor-section-height-default"
style="box-sizing: border-box; --flex-direction: initial;
--flex-wrap: initial; --justify-content: initial; --align-items:
initial; --align-content: initial; --gap: initial; --flex-basis:
initial; --flex-grow: initial; --flex-shrink: initial; --order:
initial; --align-self: initial; -webkit-box-orient: vertical;
-webkit-box-direction: normal; flex-direction:
var(--flex-direction); flex-wrap: var(--flex-wrap);
-webkit-box-pack: var(--justify-content); justify-content:
var(--justify-content); -webkit-box-align: var(--align-items);
align-items: var(--align-items); align-content:
var(--align-content); gap: var(--gap); flex-basis:
var(--flex-basis); -webkit-box-flex: var(--flex-grow); flex-grow:
var(--flex-grow); flex-shrink: var(--flex-shrink);
-webkit-box-ordinal-group: var(--order); order: var(--order);
align-self: var(--align-self); position: relative;
--widgets-spacing: 20px;" data-particle_enable="false"
data-particle-mobile-disabled="false" data-id="f29253d"
data-element_type="section">
<div class="elementor-container elementor-column-gap-default"
style="box-sizing: border-box; display: flex; margin-right: auto;
margin-left: auto; position: relative; max-width: 1200px; width:
auto;">
<div class="elementor-row" style="box-sizing: border-box; width:
auto; display: flex; min-width: 100%;">



<div class="aux-parallax-section elementor-column elementor-col-100
elementor-top-column elementor-element elementor-element-0faeb90"
style="box-sizing: border-box; --flex-direction: initial;
--flex-wrap: initial; --justify-content: initial; --align-items:
initial; --align-content: initial; --gap: initial; --flex-basis:
initial; --flex-grow: initial; --flex-shrink: initial; --order:
initial; --align-self: initial; -webkit-box-orient: vertical;
-webkit-box-direction: normal; flex-direction:
var(--flex-direction); flex-wrap: var(--flex-wrap);
-webkit-box-pack: var(--justify-content); justify-content:
var(--justify-content); -webkit-box-align: var(--align-items);
align-items: var(--align-items); align-content:
var(--align-content); gap: var(--gap); flex-basis:
var(--flex-basis); -webkit-box-flex: var(--flex-grow); flex-grow:
var(--flex-grow); flex-shrink: var(--flex-shrink);
-webkit-box-ordinal-group: var(--order); order: var(--order);
align-self: var(--align-self); min-height: 1px; position: relative;
display: flex; --widgets-spacing: 20px; width: 1200px;"
data-id="0faeb90" data-element_type="column"
data-settings="{"background_background":"classic"}">
<div class="elementor-column-wrap elementor-element-populated"
style="box-sizing: border-box; transform: scale(1); transition:
background 0.3s ease 0s, border 0.3s ease 0s, border-radius 0.3s
ease 0s, box-shadow 0.3s ease 0s; position: relative; display:
flex; width: 1200px;">
<div class="elementor-widget-wrap" style="box-sizing: border-box;
position: relative; width: 1200px; flex-wrap: wrap; align-content:
flex-start; display: flex; padding: 50px 190px;">
<div class="elementor-element elementor-element-823bf71
elementor-widget elementor-widget-text-editor" style="box-sizing:
border-box; --flex-direction: initial; --flex-wrap: initial;
--justify-content: initial; --align-items: initial;
--align-content: initial; --gap: initial; --flex-basis: initial;
--flex-grow: initial; --flex-shrink: initial; --order: initial;
--align-self: initial; -webkit-box-orient: vertical;
-webkit-box-direction: normal; flex-direction:
var(--flex-direction); flex-wrap: var(--flex-wrap);
-webkit-box-pack: var(--justify-content); justify-content:
var(--justify-content); -webkit-box-align: var(--align-items);
align-items: var(--align-items); align-content:
var(--align-content); gap: var(--gap); flex-basis:
var(--flex-basis); -webkit-box-flex: var(--flex-grow); flex-grow:
var(--flex-grow); flex-shrink: var(--flex-shrink);
-webkit-box-ordinal-group: var(--order); order: var(--order);
align-self: var(--align-self); position: relative;
--widgets-spacing: 20px; width: 820px; margin-bottom: 20px;"
data-id="823bf71" data-element_type="widget"
data-widget_type="text-editor.default">
<div class="elementor-widget-container" style="box-sizing:
border-box; transition: background 0.3s ease 0s, border 0.3s ease
0s, border-radius 0.3s ease 0s, box-shadow 0.3s ease 0s,
-webkit-box-shadow 0.3s ease 0s;">
<div class="elementor-text-editor elementor-clearfix"
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #444444; font-family:
Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px; background-color:
#addda8;">&nbsp;</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
</div>
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</footer>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 17:05:45



Form Letter 26 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Valerie
Last Name: Mih
Email Address: valmih@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please consider strengthening and improving the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 17:11:41



Form Letter 27 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Drew
Last Name: Thomas
Email Address: drewethomas@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 17:10:53



Form Letter 28 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Alan
Last Name: Schenck
Email Address: aschenck771@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Greetings,</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. </em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:



border-box;">Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 17:16:42



Form Letter 29 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Lisa
Last Name: Harp
Email Address: Lisamharp@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 17:49:31



Form Letter 30 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Harriet
Last Name: Natsuyama
Email Address: drnatsuyama@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 18:16:18



Form Letter 31 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Keith
Last Name: Johnson
Email Address: earthsayge@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 18:27:15



Form Letter 32 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Armando A.
Last Name: Garcia
Email Address: mondopwr@aim.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;">Thank you very much.</p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 18:32:01



Form Letter 33 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Terry
Last Name: Chang
Email Address: terrylchang@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
<strong>The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a
more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. </strong>Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 18:33:35



Form Letter 34 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Maryfrances
Last Name: Maryfrances Careccia
Email Address: mfc1206@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: SAVE OUR PLANET-ACTION NOW!!!
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p>PLEASE-we need to act fast and diligently! We are doing
irreparable damage everyday. It's time for human beings to change
course, and check the greed!</p>
<p>Listen to your heart,</p>
<p>Maryfrances Careccia</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 18:42:40



Form Letter 35 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Denise
Last Name: Stephens
Email Address: denise_stephens@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthening the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 18:51:46



Form Letter 36 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Rick
Last Name: Edmondson
Email Address: rickedmon@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 19:12:51





Form Letter 37 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: John
Last Name: Martinez
Email Address: inmart70@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #000000;">CARB:</span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe.
</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions.
</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will
combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. </span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance



on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. </span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts
a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction
to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis
that we face. </span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Thank you for your consideration,</span></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #000000;">John Martinez</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 19:16:08



Form Letter 38 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Bill
Last Name: Woodbridge
Email Address: billwoodbr@aol.com
Affiliation: Sierra Club and Climate Reality Project

Subject: We demand that you SUBSTANTIALLY strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping
Plan Update
Comment:

<p>Are you kidding me?&nbsp; Whose side are you on?!?!&nbsp; This
draft is woefully inadequate!!!&nbsp; It will never meet our goals
in time!!!&nbsp; We will be dead and burned up by then.&nbsp;
Scientists say that by 2027, the CA Central valley will be a dust
bowl.&nbsp; We need to STOP ALL oil and gas drilling NOW, not by
2045.&nbsp; Do your job!!!</p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>



<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 19:56:51



Form Letter 39 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Carol
Last Name: Schaffer
Email Address: cschaff@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>I&nbsp;<em style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt; caret-color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; box-sizing:
border-box;">&nbsp;am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve
the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly
raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make
significant and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy,
building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible
climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 20:16:14



Form Letter 40 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Brandes
Email Address: beani24329@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 20:23:42



Form Letter 41 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Joseph
Last Name: White
Email Address: ranger352@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em> I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 20:35:16



Form Letter 42 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: David
Last Name: Bryan
Email Address: rramjet00@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration</em></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 21:57:54



Form Letter 43 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Cecelia 
Last Name: Salberg 
Email Address: keirandcee@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-20 22:59:00



Form Letter 44 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Curtis
Last Name: Marantz
Email Address: alineandcurtis@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I write to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe.&nbsp; I am therefore disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030, or to achieve
carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good
enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate
need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping
Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so
that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations
of Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan for how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining, eliminate investment in fossil-fuel infrastructure,
eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and
costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources, pursuing
more robust transportation sector targets, and decarbonizing
buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a
more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 01:22:53





Form Letter 45 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Reggie
Last Name: Meisler
Email Address: reggie.meisler@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan!
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 08:02:35



Form Letter 46 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Reggie
Last Name: Meisler
Email Address: reggie.meisler@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan!
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 08:02:35



Form Letter 47 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jennifer
Last Name: Tomassi
Email Address: jtmassi@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 08:35:02



Form Letter 48 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Clayton
Last Name: Strawn
Email Address: claytonstrawn@gmail.com
Affiliation: California Environmental Voters

Subject: Strengthening and modifying the Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>It is significant that CA has outlined a serious plan to reach
carbon neutrality by 2045. However, it could be more efficient and
faster to be more optimistic about the prospects for renewable
electricity generation and storage (so, phasing out oil and natural
gas faster, and investing that money in renewable technology. It
would also be advantageous to be less optimistic about carbon
capture technologies, and modifying the carbon drawdown plans to
rely more on better-proven methods like soil regeneration and
cultivating carbon-intensive plant life.&nbsp;<br /><br /></p>
<p>The reason for this selective optimism and pessimism is less
about the probability of success (though this alternative
investment strategy is certainly realistic) and more about
mitigating the effects if a certain technology or social change
doesn't pan out. If the current plan fails, say if carbon capture
never effectively works, we have nothing to show for it. While if
solar energy storage fails us, we will simply need to adopt less
energy-intensive lifestyles.&nbsp;<br /><br /></p>
<p>Thank you for your consideration.&nbsp;</p>
<p>Clayton Strawn&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 08:20:35



Form Letter 49 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Steven
Last Name: Berl
Email Address: steveberl@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff; text-align: left;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030</span><span style="box-sizing: border-box;"> or
</span><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff; text-align: left;"><span
style="box-sizing: border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size:
11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 08:48:33



Form Letter 50 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Nishanga
Last Name: Bliss
Email Address: nishangabliss@gmail.com
Affiliation: AIMC Berkeley

Subject: draft plan does not meet climate targets; strengthen please
Comment:

<p>To the Air Resources Board,</p>
<p>I am an educator, mother and physician.&nbsp; I am writing to
urge you to strengthen the 2022 climate change plan.</p>
<p><strong style="color: #505050; font-family: Arial; font-size:
14px; background-color: #ffffff;">The draft plan will not keep
global temperatures close to what scientists say will avoid
catastrophe.</strong><span style="color: #505050; font-family:
Arial; font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">&nbsp;The world
has only ten years to cut greenhouse gas emissions by 50% if we are
to attain the goal. President Biden has committed the United States
to a 50% reduction by 2030. Yet the draft plan may not achieve even
40% by 2030.</span></p>
<p>We are in a climate emergency and must pull out all the stops to
save the future.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>Sincerely,</p>
<p>Nishanga Bliss, DAIM, DSc, LAc</p>
<p>Iterim Clinic Dean&nbsp;</p>
<p>Acupuncture and Integrative Medicine College, Berkeley</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 10:00:36



Form Letter 51 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kate
Last Name: Lenox
Email Address: klenox@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Strengthen the 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>The 2022 Scoping Plan for Climate Change needs to go father and
do more to protect California's future.</p>
<p>The state needs to <strong>invest more in renewables and
storage</strong>. We shouldn't be expanding fossil fuels like
natural gas, and spending millions on unproven technology like
carbon capture. <strong>Reforestation, composting and soil
regeneration</strong> are proven to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions. Let's fund them instead. We must focus more on<strong>
further reducing carbon emissions in transportation and housing.
</strong></p>
<p>California needs real change to meet the challenge of climate
change. The steps to make these changes might seen scary, but they
aren't as frighting as climate disaster.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 10:12:03



Form Letter 52 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jan
Last Name: Szostek
Email Address: janszostek@mac.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><em style="box-sizing: border-box; caret-color: #1495d0; color:
#1495d0; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size:
14.666666984558105px;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources
Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat
the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction
and oil refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></p>
<p>Jan Szostek</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 10:31:06



Form Letter 53 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Tom
Last Name: Helm
Email Address: tomhelm@sonic.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: 2022 Scoping plan has some wrong ideas
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.&nbsp; </em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Two parts in particular lead in the wrong direction of
expanding use of fossil fuels.&nbsp; 1) Expanding LNG will lead to
more CO2 by combustion, and more methane will be inevitably
released. To say that LNG will fill the near-time energy gap, also
carries with that these facilities will become stranded
assets.&nbsp; 2) To plan that Direct Carbon Capture technology will
be able to remove 110 MMT of CO2 by 2045 is wishful thinking with
no present evidence to support it.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 12:32:11



Form Letter 54 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Cindy
Last Name: Lohrentz
Email Address: cindylohrentz@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;"><em>Hello,</em></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;"><em>While considering
how to approach climate change, please think about increasing
incentives for electric vehicles and putting an end to use of
fossil fuels.&nbsp; It is unbelievable that California
infrastructure continues to support individual car use over clean
public transportation.&nbsp; So please do right by the planet and
California who has been a leader in making changes that effect
carbon emissions.</em></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;"><em>California needs
to scale up investment in zero-emission and mass transportation
options that work for our communities. Clean cars, clean trucks and
transit must be accessible and affordable to working-class
Californians. We call on CARB to:<br /></em></p>
<ol style="color: #505050; font-family: Arial; font-size: 14px;
background-color: #ffffff;">
<li style="margin-left: 15px;"><em>Roll out a&nbsp;<strong>full,
coordinated phase out of fossil fuels</strong>, with targets for
oil refining by 2035, oil and gas extraction by 2035, and a clean
electric grid by 2035.</em></li>
<li style="margin-left: 15px;"><em>Accelerate and scale
up&nbsp;<strong>investments in clean cars, trucks, and mass
transit</strong>&nbsp;for working class Californians across the
state.</em></li>
<li style="margin-left: 15px;"><em>Eliminate reliance
on&nbsp;<strong>climate policy dead ends</strong>&nbsp;like Carbon
Capture, Utilization, and Storage (CCUS) on polluting fuel
sources.</em></li>
</ol>
<p><em>Sincerely,</em></p>
<p><em>Cindy Lohrentz</em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 13:54:33





Form Letter 55 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Barbara
Last Name: Moulron
Email Address: bcm19@sonic.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030, and doesn't plan to
reach carbon neutrality earlier than 2045. It is insufficient to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must create a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
accelerates the pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
<strong>accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining;</strong> <strong>not making any more investment in fossil
fuel infrastructure</strong>; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. Our climate crisis is
intensifying rapidly, and demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious
Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to provide the
solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
Thank you for your consideration and for your service to the
public.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 14:07:18



Form Letter 56 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Leo
Last Name: Kucewicz
Email Address: j14lion@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: On The Strengthening of the CARB standard
Comment:

<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">As a concerned citizen
of these United States, I have my following concerns about the
proposed CARB Draft Scoping plan. The chief of them are below:</p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">1. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The draft plan does not demonstrate that
California is on track to even meet the legally mandated goal of at
least a 40% reduction in greenhouse gases by 2030.<a style="color:
#222222;"><strong>[2]</strong></a></strong>&nbsp;Short-lived
climate pollutants are particularly unlikely to achieve a 40%
reduction.</p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">2. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The draft plan does not follow AB 32&rsquo;s
requirement that California achieve &ldquo;the maximum
technologically feasible&rdquo; emission reductions, using the most
cost-effective methods.<strong><a style="color:
#222222;">[3]</a>&nbsp;</strong></strong>&ldquo;Air board officials
said they will propose the option that has the least impact on the
economy rather than accelerating the pace of achieving carbon
neutrality.&rdquo;<a style="color: #222222;">[1]</a></p>
<div style="color: #505050; font-family: Arial; font-size: 14px;
background-color: #ffffff;">&nbsp;</div>
<h5 style="color: #404040; font-family: Arial; background-color:
#ffffff;">Scientific Issues</h5>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">1. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The draft plan will not keep global
temperatures close to what scientists say will avoid
catastrophe.</strong>&nbsp;The world has only ten years to cut
greenhouse gas emissions by 50% if we are to attain the goal.
President Biden has committed the United States to a 50% reduction
by 2030. Yet the draft plan may not achieve even 40% by 2030.</p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;"><strong>2. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;</strong><strong>The science of climate change requires
front-loading our response.</strong>&nbsp;&ldquo;If mitigation
pathways are not rapidly activated, much more expensive and complex
adaptation measures will have to be taken to avoid the impacts of
higher levels of global warming on the Earth system.&rdquo;<a
style="color: #222222;">[4]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;



font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">3. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>California&rsquo;s goal should be at least an
80% reduction in emissions by 2030.</strong>&nbsp;A former
coordinating author of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate
Change and Professor of Sustainability at UC Berkeley, Daniel
Kammen, Ph.D., set out a scientifically backed and feasible program
for California in 2021. It calls for an 80% reduction in emissions
by 2030.<a style="color: #222222;">[5]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">4. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The draft plan only aims for an 80% reduction
emissions&nbsp;<em>by 2045.</em></strong>&nbsp;The draft
plan&rsquo;s reliance on carbon capture and sequestration (CCS) or
direct carbon capture (DAC) to balance 20% of our emissions is more
than New York (15%) and far more than the State of Washington
(5%).<a style="color: #222222;">[6]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">5. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>Neither CCS nor DAC should be counted on as
scalable.&nbsp;</strong>The March 28,<sup>&nbsp;</sup>2022 IPCC
report on the capacity of different actions to reduce greenhouse
gases puts CCS as the least effective and most expensive of the 43
climate actions the IPCC evaluated for deployment prior to 2030.<a
style="color: #222222;">[7]</a></p>
<h5 style="color: #404040; font-family: Arial; background-color:
#ffffff;">Environmental Justice Problems</h5>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">1. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The draft plan drags out elimination of
pollution that disproportionately affects poor people and people of
color. But rapid elimination of GHG pollution costs less than the
health costs of continuing pollution.</strong><a style="color:
#222222;"><sup><sup>[8]</sup></sup></a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">2. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The Environmental Justice Advisory Council
(EJAC), which advises the CARB Board, has demanded faster and more
comprehensive measures than in the draft plan so as to protect
disadvantaged communities, particularly those suffering from air
pollution.</strong><a style="color: #222222;">[9]</a></p>
<h5 style="color: #404040; font-family: Arial; background-color:
#ffffff;">Short-lived Climate Pollutants (SLCPs)</h5>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">1. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>The draft scoping plan recognizes the
importance of SLCP abatement but not the importance of moving very
quickly.</strong><a style="color: #222222;">[10]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">2. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>Reduction of emissions from HFC refrigerants
having thousands of times more warming effect than carbon dioxide
must be greatly accelerated.</strong><a style="color:
#222222;">[11]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;"><strong>3. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;</strong><strong>The draft plan expects to reduce
fugitive emissions of methane by 50%, but it needs to be higher in
California to keep global warming to no more than
1.5</strong>&deg;<strong>C.</strong><a style="color:
#222222;">[12]</a></p>
<h5 style="color: #404040; font-family: Arial; background-color:
#ffffff;">Cap and Trade</h5>



<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">1. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>Highly reputable critics of the Cap and Trade
program, a market-based carbon pricing method used in California,
believe the program may not be able to achieve even its limited
emission reduction goal by 2030.</strong><a style="color:
#222222;">[13]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">2. &nbsp;
&nbsp;&nbsp;<strong>As a market-based mechanism, the Cap and Trade
program does not reduce major sources of pollution fast enough.
&nbsp;</strong>CARB should consider replacing parts of it by direct
regulation.<a style="color: #222222;">[14]</a></p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="margin: 1em 0px; color: #505050; font-family: Arial;
font-size: 14px; background-color: #ffffff;">The people of
California and the world are watching what choice you make. Make
sure it's the truly right one.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 15:13:09



Form Letter 57 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Carol
Last Name: Davis
Email Address: cootycatcher@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject:  Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box; color:
#1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing: border-box;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 15:55:00





Form Letter 58 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: L B
Last Name: Nelson
Email Address: nelsonlb2002@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 16:11:12



Form Letter 59 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Dack
Email Address: mbdack@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Comments on Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p><em><span style="font-style: normal; mso-bidi-font-style:
italic;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have warned that this
decade is our last chance to make meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe. Therefore, I urge the
California Air Resources Board to accelerate its targets to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 and to
achieve carbon neutrality earlier than 2045. </span></em></p>
<p><em><span style="font-style: normal; mso-bidi-font-style:
italic;">I urge CARB to adopt a more ambitious Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></em></p>
<p></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 15:59:23



Form Letter 60 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: margaret
Last Name: bollock
Email Address: magi@hippocampus.com
Affiliation: e Climate Alliance of Santa Cruz County

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><em><span style="font-size: 11.0pt; color: black;
mso-themecolor: text1; font-style: normal;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></em></p>
<p><em><span style="font-size: 11.0pt; color: black;
mso-themecolor: text1; font-style: normal;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></em></p>
<p class="MsoNormal"><span style="color: black; mso-themecolor:
text1;">&nbsp;</span></p>
<p></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 16:59:25



Form Letter 61 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: King
Email Address: srking@value.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 18:26:29



Form Letter 62 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Sharon
Last Name: Wolfe
Email Address: sharoobie@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Strengthen & Improve the Draft Scoping Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;">I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></p>
<p><span style="color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;">I strongly urge
the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan
on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 20:28:22



Form Letter 63 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Diego
Last Name: Vargas Secaira
Email Address: diegoxvargass@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-21 20:47:39



Form Letter 64 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: David
Last Name: Baca
Email Address: dbaca8@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 03:32:25



Form Letter 65 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ryan
Last Name: Davis
Email Address: ryansdavis@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>Hello,</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:



both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>Ryan</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:32:21



Form Letter 66 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Robyn
Last Name: Reichert
Email Address: scooteacha@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Carbon neutral
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:33:26



Form Letter 67 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Val 
Last Name: Farrelly
Email Address: valfarrelly@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment</span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height: 150%;"><br
/><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets, and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:33:01



Form Letter 68 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Bondoc
Email Address: mikeybondoc@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:34:10



Form Letter 69 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Brian
Last Name: Ramsey
Email Address: briguyramsey@protonmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; line-height: 24px; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both;"><span style="line-height:
24px; color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="line-height: normal;">I am writing to strongly
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; line-height: 24px; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both;"><span style="line-height:
24px; color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="line-height: normal;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:32:46



Form Letter 70 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ellen
Last Name: Toomey
Email Address: ganeshapress@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Requesting strengthening of the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>Others are more articulte than I, on this need. Therefore I'm
copying language from CA Enviro Voters which I support
100%:&nbsp;<em style="font-size: 14px; color: #3498db; caret-color:
#222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;">I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:32:53



Form Letter 71 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Tony
Last Name: Raiber
Email Address: t_raiber@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:34:11



Form Letter 72 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: L
Last Name: Carleton
Email Address: lcarlton@cusd.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. 
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Please strengthen
and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:35:04



Form Letter 73 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: MELISSA
Last Name: SANDOVAL
Email Address: daniel_sandoval@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan Update Needs to be Strengthened
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:32:59



Form Letter 74 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Chris
Last Name: Striegel
Email Address: chrisx@thisishardcorefest.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft scoping plan update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 36.96px;"><span
style="line-height: 36.96px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 32.34px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 36.96px;"><span
style="line-height: 36.96px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 32.34px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge
the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan
on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:36:49



Form Letter 75 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Karen
Last Name: Socher
Email Address: kssocher@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db !important;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db !important;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate



crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:37:03



Form Letter 76 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: John
Last Name: Hird
Email Address: jmhird@proton.me
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update” 
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 150%;
text-align: justify;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly;
-ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;
line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 150%;
text-align: justify;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly;
-ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;
line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt
a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:35:36



Form Letter 77 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Hathaway
Email Address: susanhathaway0@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: You Need to Strengthen and Improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update.
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I'm sure it's
useless to ask, but nonetheless I urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.&nbsp; Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our very last
chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, and that is why I am
disgusted to see that the Draft Scoping Plan refuses to accelerate
the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990
levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than
2045.&nbsp; It simply&nbsp;</em></span></span><em style="color:
#3498db; font-size: 14px;">is </em><em style="font-size: 14px;
color: #3498db;">not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate
crisis and the desperate need for bold action.&nbsp; CARB must, but
I'm sure will refuse to, achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
could lead to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that
the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians could have lived and thriven in a cleaner and
healthier environment.</em></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly, though
futilely, urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan for how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of global warming ("climate change") in the crucial years
ahead.&nbsp; To accomplish this, CARB must (but won't!) improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining, not making any further investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure, eliminating our reliance on unproven
and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources, pursuing
more robust transportation sector targets, and decarbonizing
buildings.&nbsp; The rapidly escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopt a truly ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis we face.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span



style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I would t hank you
for your consideration if I honestly believed that you would
consider this plea.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:33:29



Form Letter 78 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mark
Last Name: Reback
Email Address: mark@consumerwatchdog.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen & improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;">I stgrongly urge the
California Air Resources Board (CARB) to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;">I strongly urge CARB to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face.</p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;">Thank you for your
consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:39:07



Form Letter 79 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Melissa
Last Name: Hutchinson
Email Address: melhutch236@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:39:58



Form Letter 80 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ilya
Last Name: Turov
Email Address: iturov@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Air Resources Board
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; clear:
both; line-height: 24px; background-color: #ffffff;"><span
style="color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; clear:
both; line-height: 24px; background-color: #ffffff;"><span
style="color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt
a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:41:36



Form Letter 81 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ian
Last Name: Bosserman
Email Address: ianbosserman@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen Draft Scooping Plan Update 
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:41:07



Form Letter 82 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mary
Last Name: Maggini
Email Address: marymaggini@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 18px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 27px;"><span style="line-height: 27px;
color: #000000;"><span style="line-height: 27px; font-size:
14px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 18px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 27px;"><span style="line-height: 27px;
color: #000000;"><span style="line-height: 27px; font-size:
14px;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt
a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:41:20



Form Letter 83 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jeffrey
Last Name: Rhyne
Email Address: jeffrhy@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; decarbonizing buildings; strictly regulating the
animal agriculture industry to reduce its carbon, methane, and
nitrous oxide production; subsidizing the production of fruits and
vegetables to make environmental eating more affordable; and
encouraging Californians to massively reduce their meat. The
escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious
Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to provide the
solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:38:26



Form Letter 84 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Robin 
Last Name: Weirich 
Email Address: ocrobin21@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:41:18



Form Letter 85 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Legrande
Email Address: mklegrande@gmail.com
Affiliation: Please Select

Subject: Improve draft scoping plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 49.92px;"><span
style="line-height: 49.92px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 43.68px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 49.92px;"><span
style="line-height: 49.92px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 43.68px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge
the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan
on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 49.92px;"><span
style="line-height: 49.92px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 43.68px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Sincerely,
Michael Legrande&nbsp;</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:41:22



Form Letter 86 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Margie
Last Name: Chen
Email Address: paredocs@gmail.com
Affiliation: Climate Health Now

Subject: 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. As a physician who practiced for 36 yrs in San Francisco, I
am alarmed at the health hazards that have resulted from climate
change. As the IPCC stated we are now in a "Code Red for Humanity."
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. There is no time to
lose. The climate emergency is here and we must act NOW. Thank you
for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:38:40



Form Letter 87 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Sean
Last Name: San Jose
Email Address: seansanjova@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Writing to urge you
to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:44:13



Form Letter 88 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Carolyn
Last Name: De Mirjian
Email Address: MsDeMir1@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject:  “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:44:09



Form Letter 89 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Robert
Last Name: Waller
Email Address: bbobwaller@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: scopingplan2022
Comment:

<table
id="m_-8132411061659677670id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
style="color: #222222; font-family: Roboto, RobotoDraft, Helvetica,
Arial, sans-serif; font-size: small; background-color: #ffffff;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; border-collapse: separate; width:
600px;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="m_-8132411061659677670sli-email-element"
style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="margin: 0px; vertical-align: top; padding: 0px;
border-width: 0px;">
<table width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td
id="m_-8132411061659677670id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="margin: 0px auto 0px 0px; vertical-align: top; padding: 1em
1em 0em; border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center center; background-size: cover;
max-width: 100%; height: auto; float: none; clear: both; border:
0px none #000000;">
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate



change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:40:47



Form Letter 90 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Pat
Last Name: Stow
Email Address: ps.rivergirl@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>Pat Stow</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:45:45



Form Letter 91 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jeff
Last Name: Barrows
Email Address: irisservicepro@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Climate Change Crisis action needed
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:45:31



Form Letter 92 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Carter
Email Address: avndoc@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>The proposal will not get the job done.&nbsp; Please fix it
before going forward!&nbsp; Lead the way!!&nbsp; Thanks.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:46:46



Form Letter 93 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jeff
Last Name: Phillips
Email Address: jeff@jrphillips.net
Affiliation: concerned citizen

Subject: Strengthen Draft 2022 Scoping Plan 
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:47:32



Form Letter 94 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Tyson
Last Name: Martin
Email Address: tysonjmartin@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:48:06



Form Letter 95 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kaelan
Last Name: Shannon
Email Address: kaelanshan@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>I&nbsp;<em style="font-size: 14px; color: #3498db;
background-color: #ffffff; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;">&nbsp;am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve
the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly
raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make
significant and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy,
building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible
climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:48:21



Form Letter 96 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ken
Last Name: Rosen
Email Address: krosen13@me.com
Affiliation: 

Subject:  Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:48:17



Form Letter 97 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jeremy
Last Name: Trimm
Email Address: jeremy.trimm@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:49:53



Form Letter 98 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: David
Last Name: Brehmer
Email Address: daviddrummer@gmail.com
Affiliation: Prefix*

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:48:51



Form Letter 99 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ana Maria
Last Name: Lee
Email Address: analee88@live.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve The Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:53:08



Form Letter 100 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Robin
Last Name: Kory
Email Address: rkory101@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="line-height: 150%; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><span
style="color: #000000;"><span style="font-size: 10.5pt;
line-height: 150%; font-family: Arial, sans-serif;">I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier environment.</span>
</span></p>
<p><span style="color: #000000;"> <span style="font-size: 10.5pt;
font-family: Arial, sans-serif;"><span style="-ms-text-size-adjust:
100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:53:49



Form Letter 101 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Dinyah
Last Name: Rein
Email Address: dinyahrein@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: “Please strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. We need to at least set
targets that, if we achieve them, have a chance of achieving the
changes we need.&nbsp;</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:55:01



Form Letter 102 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Joslyn
Last Name: Baxter
Email Address: joslyn.baxter@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:56:36



Form Letter 103 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Colin
Last Name: Epstein
Email Address: circus.salamander@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:57:17



Form Letter 104 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Eric
Last Name: Scheihagen
Email Address: charon2752@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan Update 
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians - not to mention people living in other parts of the
US&nbsp; and the world,&nbsp; who will be affected by the actions
California takes - can live and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how the state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:41:44



Form Letter 105 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Diana
Last Name: Bohn
Email Address: nicca@igc.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<table id="id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
class="contents" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-text" style="font-family:
Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0; padding: 0;">
<td style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size:
16px; color: #222222; vertical-align: top; padding: 0;
border-width: 0;">
<table style="display: table;" width="100%" cellspacing="0"
cellpadding="0">
<tbody style="display: table-row-group;">
<tr style="display: table-row;">
<td id="id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
color: #222222; vertical-align: top; display: table-cell; padding:
1em 1em 0em 1em; border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center; background-attachment: scroll;
background-size: cover; max-width: 100%; height: auto; margin-left:
0; margin-right: auto; float: none; clear: both; border: 0px none
#000000;">
<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:



exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
<tr id="id_7c0cb980-f1e5-4c71-8f34-cb5367253895"
class="sli-email-element sli-button-element small"
style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
color: #222222; border-width: 0; padding: 0;">
<td style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size:
16px; color: #222222; vertical-align: middle; padding: 0em 0em .5em
0em; border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center; background-attachment: scroll;
background-size: cover; max-width: 100%; height: auto; margin-left:
0; margin-right: auto; float: none; clear: both; text-align:
center; border: 0px none #000000;">
<table class="sli-email-button-table-outer" style="width: 100%;"
cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0" align="center">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size:
16px; color: #222222; vertical-align: middle;">
<table class="sli-email-button-table-inner" cellspacing="0"
cellpadding="0" align="center">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td style="font-family: 'Arial Black', Gadget, sans-serif;
font-size: 16px; color: #222222; vertical-align: middle;
line-height: 1; background-color: #0874c8; border-radius: 8px;
text-align: center; border: 0px solid #222222;"><a class="
sli-email-fonts email-button sli-flat" style="color: #ffffff;
background: #51b946; border-radius: 8px; cursor: pointer;
font-family: inherit; font-weight: 400; line-height: 1; position:
relative; text-decoration: none; text-align: center; display:
block; clear: both; font-size: 1.08333em; overflow-wrap:
break-word; word-wrap: break-word; -ms-word-break: break-all;
word-break: break-word; background-color: #0874c8; padding: .75em
1.5em .83333em 1.5em; border: 1px solid #0874c8;" tabindex="0"
href="https://default.salsalabs.org/T18d2219c-f846-404a-a2d0-
ea29c63db9c7/6b3a6871-5093-4343-bfee-31bd9780425c"



target="_blank" rel="noopener"><span style="font-size: 17.33328px;
font-family: 'Arial Black', Gadget, sans-serif; color:
#ffffff;">SUBMIT A PUBLIC COMMENT</span></a></td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-text" style="font-family:
Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0; padding: 0;">
<td style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size:
16px; color: #222222; vertical-align: top; padding: 0;
border-width: 0;">
<table style="display: table;" width="100%" cellspacing="0"
cellpadding="0">
<tbody style="display: table-row-group;">
<tr style="display: table-row;">
<td id="id_0d35c992-ab6f-45c7-9359-419bb8410ad3"
style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
color: #222222; vertical-align: top; display: table-cell; padding:
1em 1em .5em 1em;">
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;">Time is of the essence, Diana. We are in
the final few years that remain to tackle the climate crisis and
create a more just and vibrant future for California.</p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;">Because it&rsquo;s a wide-ranging,
multi-agency effort that touches all sectors of the state&rsquo;s
economy and that agencies and legislators alike follow, <strong>the
Scoping Plan is a critical document for California to make
significant and meaningful changes in order to combat the climate
crisis.</strong></p>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 09:55:37



Form Letter 106 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Christopher
Last Name: Ware
Email Address: cmdubb@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><br /><br />I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve
the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly
raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make
significant and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy,
building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible
climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.<br /><br />I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:00:26



Form Letter 107 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Julianna
Last Name: Riley
Email Address: juliannar@protonmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Strengthen the Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #34495e; font-family: 'book antiqua', palatino,
serif;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. &nbsp;Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. &nbsp;This draft is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. &nbsp;CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #34495e; font-family: 'book antiqua', palatino,
serif;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. &nbsp;To
accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. &nbsp;The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. &nbsp;Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:01:12



Form Letter 108 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Todd
Last Name: Hack
Email Address: thack86@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #000000;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #000000;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:00:39



Form Letter 109 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Richard
Last Name: Stern
Email Address: rsisyh@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:06:09



Form Letter 110 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Vicki
Last Name: Davis
Email Address: vrsdavis@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen the 2022 Scoping Plan!
Comment:

<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em> am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:05:33



Form Letter 111 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Niel
Last Name: Lambert
Email Address: nlambert1@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:06:11



Form Letter 112 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Hillary
Last Name: Ostrow
Email Address: hillaryostrow@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:09:15



Form Letter 113 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Dalia
Last Name: Salgado
Email Address: adthdfyr@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:03:46



Form Letter 114 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Justin
Last Name: Chernow
Email Address: jchernow2@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan is NOT Strong Enough
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:11:45



Form Letter 115 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Fred
Last Name: Granlund
Email Address: fgranlund@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Fight the climate crisis - improve the draft scoping plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:13:02



Form Letter 116 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Pat
Last Name: Lang
Email Address: vevomen@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>&nbsp;am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:15:21



Form Letter 117 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Simone
Last Name: Sello
Email Address: simonex4ever@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:18:30



Form Letter 118 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mike
Last Name: Hope
Email Address: Gunsafemike@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Climate 2022 Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px; border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; border-color: #3498db; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;
border-color: #3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;
border-color: #3498db;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px; border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; border-color: #3498db; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;
border-color: #3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;
border-color: #3498db;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I strongly urge the California
Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:20:20



Form Letter 119 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mike
Last Name: Hope
Email Address: Gunsafemike@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Climate 2022 Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px; border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; border-color: #3498db; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;
border-color: #3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;
border-color: #3498db;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px; border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; border-color: #3498db; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;
border-color: #3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;
border-color: #3498db;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I strongly urge the California
Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:20:20



Form Letter 120 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Estrella
Last Name: Risinger
Email Address: estrella.risinger@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:25:31



Form Letter 121 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Sheila
Last Name: Tarbet
Email Address: starbet99@gmail.com
Affiliation: Elders Climate Action

Subject: Please strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I'm a retired mom
and future grandparent writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
repeatedly told us that this decade is our last chance to make
significant and meaningful changes in our infrastructure, including
transportation, energy, building, and other components to prevent
an irreversible climate catastrophe. I'm disappointed that the
Draft Scoping Plan does not include accelerated targets to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to
achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. CARB must step up
and meet the urgency of the climate crisis and our desperate need
for bold actions. CARB must develop a more ambitious Scoping Plan
that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that
the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>The California Air
Resources Board must adopt a more ambitious plan on how we will
combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. The resdients of our state and
future generations are depending on your bold, thoughtful action!
Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:22:35



Form Letter 122 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Linda
Last Name: Mellen
Email Address: lmellen1@gmail.com
Affiliation: Mrs.

Subject: Strengthen and improve the draft scoping plan
Comment:

<p>Please and improve the draft scoping plan. Thank you Linda
Mellen&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:28:50



Form Letter 123 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Don
Last Name: Thomas
Email Address: jdonaldthomasmd@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing about
a very important matter.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>&nbsp; I want to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,



sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>J Donald Thomas
MD</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:28:38



Form Letter 124 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Russell
Last Name: Weisz
Email Address: russweisz1@gmail.com
Affiliation: Please Select

Subject: “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:34:43



Form Letter 125 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Colleen & Joe - Env 
Last Name: OMeara
Email Address: cjomeara@q.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: arial, helvetica, sans-serif; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: arial, helvetica, sans-serif; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:35:37





Form Letter 126 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Barbara
Last Name: Wasserman
Email Address: sarasmommy12@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:37:45



Form Letter 127 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Priscilla
Last Name: Lane
Email Address: Joycelane75@gmail.com
Affiliation: SanDiego350

Subject: Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan 
Comment:

<table id="id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
class="contents" style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;
border-collapse: separate; width: 100% !important;" cellspacing="0"
cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-text" style="font-family:
Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0; padding: 0;">
<td style="vertical-align: top; padding: 0px; border-width: 0px;">
<table width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td id="id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="vertical-align: top; padding: 1em 1em 0em; border-radius:
0px; background-repeat: no-repeat; background-position: center
center; background-attachment: scroll; background-size: cover;
max-width: 100%; height: auto; margin-left: 0px; margin-right:
auto; float: none; clear: both; border: 0px none #000000;">
<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe. I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold
actions.&nbsp;</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to



adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
<tr id="id_7c0cb980-f1e5-4c71-8f34-cb5367253895"
class="sli-email-element sli-button-element small"
style="font-family: Arial,Helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
color: #222222; border-width: 0; padding: 0;">
<td style="vertical-align: middle; padding: 0em 0em 0.5em;
border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center center; background-attachment: scroll;
background-size: cover; max-width: 100%; height: auto; margin-left:
0px; margin-right: auto; float: none; clear: both; text-align:
center; border: 0px none #000000;">
<table class="sli-email-button-table-outer" style="width: 100%;"
cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0" align="center">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td style="vertical-align: middle;">
<table class="sli-email-button-table-inner" cellspacing="0"
cellpadding="0" align="center">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td style="font-family: 'Arial Black', Gadget, sans-serif;
vertical-align: middle; line-height: 1; background-color: #0874c8;
border-radius: 8px; border: 0px solid #222222;">&nbsp;</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:34:40





Form Letter 128 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: kitty
Last Name: sheehan
Email Address: kittysheehan0@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:39:46



Form Letter 129 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Lorna
Last Name: Harris
Email Address: lorna.miller.harris@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span



style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Lorna
Harris</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:42:18



Form Letter 130 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Justin
Last Name: Truong
Email Address: justintruong56@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject:  “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:45:59



Form Letter 131 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Candace
Last Name: Rocha
Email Address: candace8027@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #000000;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #000000;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:54:11



Form Letter 132 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Andrea
Last Name: Bernstein
Email Address: bernstein.andrea@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Need to strengthen Draft Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:55:13



Form Letter 133 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Robert
Last Name: Greenawalt
Email Address: bobgreenawalt21@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:01:14



Form Letter 134 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: J
Last Name: K
Email Address: avidjk@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: PLEASE Further Strengthen and Improve the Draft 2022 Climate ChangeScoping Plan
Update
Comment:

<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;">
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size: medium;">Dear
California Air Resources Board Members,</span></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size: medium;">My
family and I are writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our LAST CHANCE to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why we are disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. This is not near enough to meet
the future needs of my children and grandchildren.
&nbsp;This&nbsp;</span></span></span><span style="color: #3498db;
font-family: 'American Typewriter'; font-size: medium;">Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update is&nbsp;</span><span style="font-family:
'American Typewriter'; font-size: medium; color: #3498db;">simply
not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></p>
<span style="color: #3498db; caret-color: #222222;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="font-family: American
Typewriter; font-size: medium;">My family and I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to



prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. </span></span></div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;">&nbsp;</div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;"><span style="color: #3498db;
caret-color: #222222; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size: medium;">Please
realize you are deciding the future and amount of healthy living or
suffering it will entail for tens of thousands of our younger
generations that will not have any opportunity to correct or
reverse any limited climate action decisions made today. &nbsp;Your
visionary, big picture thinking CARB decisions will decide the
future for all our families, yours and mine, long after we will be
gone and no longer here to protect them or see them thrive or
suffer. Such a huge responsibility falls to you and it cannot be
easy. &nbsp;If we cannot do what is necessary to change the
direction of future worsening climate catastrophes in California,
my family and I see little future hope, even if American democracy
does survive its current peril. &nbsp;Please, my family and I ask
you with urgent sincerity, to take bolder actions and accelerate
the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and achieve carbon
neutrality sooner as is needed and implored for by all legitimate
scientists worldwide. &nbsp;</span></span></div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;"><span style="color: #3498db;
caret-color: #222222; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size:
medium;">&nbsp;</span></span></div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;"><span style="color: #3498db;
caret-color: #222222; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size: medium;">My
family and I write this to you in earnest, recognizing that your
position of power and responsibility at this time is not easy but
critical and we sincerely thank &nbsp;you for your consideration.
&nbsp;</span></span></div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;"><span style="color: #3498db;
caret-color: #222222; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size:
medium;">&nbsp;</span></span></div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;"><span style="color: #3498db;
caret-color: #222222; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size: medium;">JK
& Family,&nbsp;</span></span></div>
<div dir="ltr" style="font-size: 21px; font-family:
UICTFontTextStyleTallBody;"><span style="color: #3498db;
caret-color: #222222; -webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span
style="font-family: American Typewriter; font-size:
medium;">Anaheim, CA</span></span></div>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 10:45:50



Form Letter 135 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Alison
Last Name: Cameron
Email Address: puffinc@verizon.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; text-size-adjust:
auto;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; text-size-adjust:
auto;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:09:12



Form Letter 136 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Tara
Last Name: Strand
Email Address: quinnster@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: It is existentially critical to strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Even though I've
only got time to submit a pre-written message about this (below), I
cannot stress how deeply I care about this and about taking every
single opportunity we have to act in BIG, BOLD, and IMMEDIATE ways
for our survival.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are



needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:07:01



Form Letter 137 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Alan
Last Name: Schwartz
Email Address: aschwartz.news@bbti.us
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="line-height: 150%; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-size: 10.5pt; line-height: 150%; font-family:
'Arial',sans-serif; color: #3498db;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></em></p>
<p><em><span style="font-size: 10.5pt; font-family:
'Arial',sans-serif; mso-fareast-font-family: Calibri;
mso-fareast-theme-font: minor-latin; color: #3498db;
mso-ansi-language: EN-US; mso-fareast-language: EN-US;
mso-bidi-language: AR-SA;"><span style="-ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:12:31





Form Letter 138 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: David
Last Name: E Mazariegos
Email Address: mazariegosde@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><em style="-webkit-text-size-adjust: auto; caret-color: #3498db;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 0.875rem;
word-spacing: 1px; border-color: #3498db; color: #3498db;"
data-removefontsize="true" data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:14:42



Form Letter 139 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Stuart
Last Name: Way
Email Address: waysp@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<blockquote class="evo-awrap" style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; font-style: normal; font-variant-caps:
normal; font-weight: normal; letter-spacing: normal; orphans: auto;
text-align: left; text-indent: 0px; text-transform: none;
white-space: normal; widows: auto; word-spacing: 0px;
-webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0.4);
-webkit-text-stroke-width: 0px; text-decoration: none; color:
#737373;">
<p style="unicode-bidi: plaintext; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px
12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="unicode-bidi: plaintext; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px
12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:19:22



Form Letter 140 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michelle
Last Name: Plante
Email Address: michelleplante@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #34495e;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Dear California Air
Resource Board:</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #34495e;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #34495e;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,



sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #34495e;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:21:28



Form Letter 141 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Elana
Last Name: Katz Rose
Email Address: elanakatz@yahoo.com
Affiliation: - Select -

Subject: climate change scoping plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:24:28



Form Letter 142 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Rebecca
Last Name: Martin
Email Address: beckymartin4@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:25:06



Form Letter 143 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jennifer
Last Name: Jaeckel
Email Address: spot12book@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:26:02



Form Letter 144 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kathleen
Last Name: Smith
Email Address: kms_smith@yahoo.com
Affiliation: Prefix*

Subject: Strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan 
Comment:

<p style="line-height: 22.0pt; mso-line-height-rule: exactly;
background: white; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-size: 16.0pt; font-family: 'Footlight MT
Light','serif'; mso-bidi-font-family: Arial; font-style: normal;
mso-bidi-font-style: italic;">I urge you to adopt a more ambitious
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update for our state to combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
The Scoping Plan must accelerate a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; stop fossil fuel infrastructure
investment; eliminate or significantly reduce our reliance on
unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources;
pursue more robust transportation sector targets; and de-carbonize
buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands a more ambitious
Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to provide the
solutions needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
</span></em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:28:35



Form Letter 145 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Steve
Last Name: Danner
Email Address: danner.steve@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:33:30



Form Letter 146 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: sallie
Last Name: hanna-rhyne
Email Address: salliehannarhyne@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>please see the message i copied&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:33:34



Form Letter 147 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Charlotte
Last Name: Zhuang
Email Address: charlottezhuang@icloud.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: please strengthen the draft scoping plan
Comment:

<p>hi, I am writing in support of a more ambitious draft scoping
plan to achieve carbon neutrality sooner. perhaps something to
reach 60% of 1990 emissions by 2030 to phase out fossil fuels
sooner? thanks for the consideration!</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:32:27



Form Letter 148 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Marilyn
Last Name: Eng
Email Address: mreng5@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:38:22



Form Letter 149 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Marc
Last Name: Silverman
Email Address: dhalgrn@pacbell.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen The Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists are in agreement that this decade is our last chance to
make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe and is why I am disappointed that
the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to
achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is not good
enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate
need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping
Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so
that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations
of Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:40:07



Form Letter 150 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Tesla
Last Name: Sampson
Email Address: tesla.birnbaum@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update!
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #e1e1e2; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(255, 255, 255,
0.25); clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
border-color: #222222; color: #222222;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #e1e1e2; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(255, 255, 255,
0.25); clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height:
24px; border-color: #3498db; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px; border-color:
#3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem; border-color: #3498db;"
data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">Hello,</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #e1e1e2; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(255, 255, 255,
0.25); clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height:
24px; border-color: #3498db; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px; border-color:
#3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem; border-color: #3498db;"
data-removefontsize="true" data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I
have been a California resident for the past 10 years and I plan to
stay here for many more. I want to make sure our beautiful state
becomes healthier for all our residents and continues to lead the
charge against climate change. &nbsp;I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #e1e1e2; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(255, 255, 255,



0.25); clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height:
24px; border-color: #3498db; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px; border-color:
#3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem; border-color: #3498db;"
data-removefontsize="true" data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:39:32



Form Letter 151 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kathleen
Last Name: Smith
Email Address: kms_smith@yahoo.com
Affiliation: Prefix*

Subject: Strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan 
Comment:

<p style="line-height: 22.0pt; mso-line-height-rule: exactly;
background: white; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-size: 16.0pt; font-family: 'Footlight MT
Light','serif'; mso-bidi-font-family: Arial; font-style: normal;
mso-bidi-font-style: italic;">I urge you to adopt a more ambitious
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update for our state to combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
The Scoping Plan must accelerate a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; stop fossil fuel infrastructure
investment; eliminate or significantly reduce our reliance on
unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources;
pursue more robust transportation sector targets; and de-carbonize
buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands a more ambitious
Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to provide the
solutions needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
</span></em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:28:35



Form Letter 152 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Zachary
Last Name: Lickteig
Email Address: zachlickteig@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:43:59



Form Letter 153 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kristin
Last Name: Huntoon
Email Address: kristinhuntoon@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:46:53



Form Letter 154 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Celeste
Last Name: M Anacker
Email Address: celesteanacker@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,



sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Celeste
Anacker</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:47:50



Form Letter 155 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kahla
Last Name: Davis
Email Address: kahlaadavis@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:49:46



Form Letter 156 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Celeste
Last Name: M Anacker
Email Address: celesteanacker@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,



sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Celeste
Anacker</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:50:14



Form Letter 157 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Victor 
Last Name: Boyce 
Email Address: sixspeedelcam@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please do more before it’s too late!
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:55:25



Form Letter 158 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Bharath
Last Name: Rangarajan
Email Address: bharath_rangarajan@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen the draft scoping plan 
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:55:26



Form Letter 159 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Elise
Last Name: Beliak
Email Address: elisebeliak@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p class="MsoNormal" style="margin: 0in 0in 9pt; font-family:
Calibri, sans-serif; line-height: 18pt;"><span style="font-size:
10.5pt; font-family: Arial, sans-serif;">I am writing to urge you
to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></p>
<p><span style="font-size: 10.5pt; font-family: Arial,
sans-serif;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:56:52



Form Letter 160 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Sara
Last Name: Usher
Email Address: sarausher@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: CA commitment to ameliorate Climate Change 
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:54:59



Form Letter 161 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Alfred
Last Name: Cellier
Email Address: webuser@cellier.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I&nbsp;</em></span></span><em style="color: #3498db;
font-size: 14px;">strongly&nbsp;</em><em style="font-size: 14px;
color: #3498db;">urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:56:00



Form Letter 162 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Barbara
Last Name: Ballenger
Email Address: baballenger1@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen & improve the draft scoping plan update
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 11:59:19



Form Letter 163 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Judy
Last Name: Quitoriano
Email Address: judyqdd@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Expand Plan
Comment:

<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:05:47



Form Letter 164 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Nicole
Last Name: Fountain
Email Address: nicmasterflash@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please improve Draft Scoping Plan for carbon neutrality 
Comment:

<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; text-size-adjust:
100%;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; text-size-adjust:
100%;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:09:58



Form Letter 165 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: elise
Last Name: cripe
Email Address: elise.blaha@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: let’s do better
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; caret-color:
#444444; color: #444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif;
font-size: 18px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0);
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box; color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em
style="box-sizing: border-box;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:14:26



Form Letter 166 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Anne
Last Name: Cohen
Email Address: ancohen2@gmail.com
Affiliation: Calif. Academy of Science

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have virtually unanimously, increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; subsidizing private solar panel
installations; planning public solar panel installations; pursuing
more robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing
buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a
more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:23:29



Form Letter 167 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Yekaterina
Last Name: Makarova
Email Address: YEKMAKAROVA@GMAIL.COM
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:29:47



Form Letter 168 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan P/
Last Name: Walp
Email Address: susanwalp@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; font-style: normal;
font-variant-caps: normal; font-weight: 400; letter-spacing:
normal; orphans: auto; text-align: left; text-indent: 0px;
text-transform: none; white-space: normal; widows: auto;
word-spacing: 0px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
-webkit-text-stroke-width: 0px; text-decoration: none;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; font-style: normal;
font-variant-caps: normal; font-weight: 400; letter-spacing:
normal; orphans: auto; text-align: left; text-indent: 0px;
text-transform: none; white-space: normal; widows: auto;
word-spacing: 0px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
-webkit-text-stroke-width: 0px; text-decoration: none;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your



consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:26:38



Form Letter 169 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Rich
Last Name: Fowler
Email Address: richowlman@gmail.com
Affiliation: Catholic Climate Covenant

Subject: Strengthen you Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>To Whom It May Concern:</p>
<p>I am an old guy...almost 80. I will probably die before the
worst of the climate disasters arrive, although I am already seeing
and feeling it. But my three kids and four grandchlldren will do
doubt face the worst of what's coming. For that reason, i urge you
with everything that is in my to strengthen you scoping plan. This
is an opportunity to go all the way. Don't hesitate to make it
tough. If it is not tough enough. survival is iffy.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>Rich Fowler</p>
<p>Sacramento, CA</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:38:14



Form Letter 170 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Marilyn
Last Name: Costamagna
Email Address: gypsywind55@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Kindly consider improving and strengthening the current  Scoping Plan Update Draft
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px; font-stretch: normal; font-size: 14px;
line-height: normal; font-family: Arial;"><span
style="font-kerning: none;"><em>I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update.&nbsp;</em></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px; font-stretch: normal; font-size: 14px;
line-height: normal; font-family: Arial; min-height:
16px;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="margin: 0px; font-stretch: normal; font-size: 14px;
line-height: normal; font-family: Arial;"><span
style="font-kerning: none;"><em>Since scientists have increasingly
raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make
significant and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy,
building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible
climate catastrophe, that alone is a major reason why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. What
the Draft proposes is simply not good enough to meet the urgency of
the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious and effective&nbsp; Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px; font-stretch: normal; font-size: 16px;
line-height: normal; font-family: Arial; min-height:
18px;">&nbsp;</p>
<p style="margin: 0px; font-stretch: normal; font-size: 14px;
line-height: normal; font-family: Arial;"><span
style="font-kerning: none;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating and focusing on the following: a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:43:33



Form Letter 171 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: J. P.
Last Name: Perino
Email Address: jpperino@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: The Climate Change Scoping Plan 2022--
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #767676; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 13px; background-color: #ffffff;">We need to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in this
climate Crisis.&nbsp; Please use your leadership to insure that
</span><span style="color: #767676; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 13px; background-color: #ffffff;">demands
that CARB adopt a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision
and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome
the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:51:31



Form Letter 172 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: hale
Last Name: zukas
Email Address: halezukas@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the scoping plan.
Comment:

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:18:35



Form Letter 173 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Barbara
Last Name: Tosh
Email Address: barbaratosh0420@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and Improve the Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
font-size: 13px; color: #555555; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 21px;
font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
font-size: 13px; color: #555555; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 21px;
font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources
Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat
the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction
and oil refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:52:48



Form Letter 174 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Virginia
Last Name: Watson
Email Address: virginiawatson5@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen & improve draft scoping plan
Comment:

<p><em style="caret-color: #3498db; color: #3498db; font-family:
Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 14px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and heal</em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 12:58:57



Form Letter 175 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ellen
Last Name: Boyd
Email Address: ellenboydster@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Climate change scoping plan update
Comment:

<table
id="m_1005843001976470581id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
style="caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Roboto,
RobotoDraft, Helvetica, Arial, sans-serif; border-width: 0px;
padding: 0px; border-collapse: separate; width: 600px;"
cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr
id="m_1005843001976470581id_7c0cb980-f1e5-4c71-8f34-cb5367253895"
class="m_1005843001976470581sli-email-element
m_1005843001976470581small" style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; border-width: 0px; padding:
0px;"></tr>
<tr class="m_1005843001976470581sli-email-element"
style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="margin: 0px; vertical-align: top; padding: 0px;
border-width: 0px;">
<table width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td
id="m_1005843001976470581id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="margin: 0px auto 0px 0px; vertical-align: top; padding: 1em
1em 0em; border: 0px none #000000; border-top-left-radius: 0px;
border-top-right-radius: 0px; border-bottom-right-radius: 0px;
border-bottom-left-radius: 0px; background-size: cover; max-width:
100%; height: auto; float: none; clear: both; background-position:
center center; background-repeat: no-repeat no-repeat;">
<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s



40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
<tr
id="m_1005843001976470581id_7c0cb980-f1e5-4c71-8f34-cb5367253895"
class="m_1005843001976470581sli-email-element
m_1005843001976470581small" style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="margin: 0px auto 0px 0px; vertical-align: middle;
padding: 0em 0em 0.5em; border: 0px none #000000;
border-top-left-radius: 0px; border-top-right-radius: 0px;
border-bottom-right-radius: 0px; border-bottom-left-radius: 0px;
background-size: cover; max-width: 100%; height: auto; float: none;
clear: both; text-align: center; background-position: center
center; background-repeat: no-repeat no-repeat;">
<table class="m_1005843001976470581sli-email-button-table-outer"
style="width: 600px;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0"
align="center">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td style="margin: 0px; vertical-align: middle;">&nbsp;</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:00:05



Form Letter 176 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Karen
Last Name: Stanovich
Email Address: karenstanovich@gmail.com
Affiliation: 4th generation Californian

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I'm writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:03:40



Form Letter 177 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Benjamin
Last Name: Dierauf
Email Address: bdierauf@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthening and improving draft 2022 scoping plan update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:05:10



Form Letter 178 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Watts
Email Address: susanmwr@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:10:42



Form Letter 179 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Pamela
Last Name: Overholtzer
Email Address: poinidaho69@hotmail.com
Affiliation: independent

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db !important;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db !important;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate



crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:16:02



Form Letter 180 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Janet
Last Name: De Lu
Email Address: Newjerseydreamer@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the  Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height: 150%;">We
are running out of time on climate change. Our climate change plan
therefore needs to be much stronger if we are to afford a decent
future for our grandchildren.&nbsp; I urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan update. This decade represents
our last chance to make meaningful changes in transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure. The current Draft
Scoping Plan compromises these changes to the level where
California will not do enough to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe. As a grandmother, I strongly urge you to do more. We
NEED to achieve carbon neutrality by 2030.</p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;">Please, for the sake of our children and grandchildren,
accelerate the phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining. Put an end to any additional investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure, redirect money that is targeted at prolonging
current fossile fuel sources into improvements in transportation
and building infrastructure that reduce, or better still, eliminate
the need for such fuels. We need a stronger, more ambitious scoping
plan if we are to ensure any kind of reasonable future for the next
generations. Thank you for your consideration.</p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:08:18



Form Letter 181 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Rick
Last Name: Edmondson
Email Address: rickedmon@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:35:10



Form Letter 182 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Bruce
Last Name: England
Email Address: bkengland@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face.</p>
<p>Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:36:33



Form Letter 183 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Candace 
Last Name: LaPorte 
Email Address: Candiphantom@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
-webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0); caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="-webkit-tap-highlight-color: transparent; line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="-webkit-tap-highlight-color:
transparent; line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em
style="-webkit-tap-highlight-color: transparent;">I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
-webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(0, 0, 0, 0); caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="-webkit-tap-highlight-color: transparent; line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="-webkit-tap-highlight-color:
transparent; line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em
style="-webkit-tap-highlight-color: transparent;">I strongly urge
the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan
on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:37:47



Form Letter 184 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Richard
Last Name: Morrison
Email Address: rmorri8176@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen & improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:40:21



Form Letter 185 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Carolyn
Last Name: Gopalan
Email Address: longing4wilderness@gmail.com
Affiliation: retired

Subject: Strengthen and expedite deadlines in the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:41:28



Form Letter 186 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Sara
Last Name: Katz
Email Address: sarakatzm@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:58:12



Form Letter 187 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Donna
Last Name: Mannoff
Email Address: dmannx2@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:56:10



Form Letter 188 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Kathleen
Last Name: Sewright
Email Address: ksewright@email.toast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height:
24px;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height:
21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update, which is way too weak
as currently written. Drastic action, not timid steps, is
needed.&nbsp; In fact, this draft is so timid, it doesn't even
SOUND like it was written by Californians.&nbsp; California is in
most ways on the leading edge of addressing transportation, energy,
building and other major infrastructure changes to prevent
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is one reason why this 2022
Draft Scoping Plan Update reads as though it has been hijacked by
Big Business.&nbsp; I am really disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 and fails to achieve
carbon neutrality before 2045. It is simply not good enough as
currently written to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment, not to mention stop having to
live in fear of year-round wildfires, that we now know are an
indirect result of the climate crisis.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height:
24px;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height:
21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how California
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure (and that includes stopping the
construction of NEW gas stations)</span></span><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 21px;
font-size: 14px;">; eliminating or significantly reducing our
reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting
fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets;
and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands



that CARB adopt a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision
and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome
the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:45:42



Form Letter 189 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Steve
Last Name: Sketo
Email Address: stevesketo58@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<table
id="m_1191705954914157169id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
style="color: #222222; font-family: Roboto, RobotoDraft, Helvetica,
Arial, sans-serif; font-size: small; background-color: #ffffff;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; border-collapse: separate; width:
600px;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="m_1191705954914157169sli-email-element"
style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="margin: 0px; vertical-align: top; padding: 0px;
border-width: 0px;">
<table width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td
id="m_1191705954914157169id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="margin: 0px auto 0px 0px; vertical-align: top; padding: 1em
1em 0em; border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center center; background-size: cover;
max-width: 100%; height: auto; float: none; clear: both; border:
0px none #000000;">
<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on



how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
<tr
id="m_1191705954914157169id_7c0cb980-f1e5-4c71-8f34-cb5367253895"
class="m_1191705954914157169sli-email-element
m_1191705954914157169small" style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="margin: 0px auto 0px 0px; vertical-align: middle;
padding: 0em 0em 0.5em; border-radius: 0px; background-repeat:
no-repeat; background-position: center center; background-size:
cover; max-width: 100%; height: auto; float: none; clear: both;
text-align: center; border: 0px none #000000;">&nbsp;</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:35:49



Form Letter 190 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: John
Last Name: Ennals
Email Address: john@ennals.org
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping Plan Comment 
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db; font-size: 12pt;
font-family: georgia, palatino, serif;"><span style="line-height:
21px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am so disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030, or to achieve
carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. This is simply not good
enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate
need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping
Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality, so
that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations
of Californians can live in, and thrive in, a cleaner and healthier
environment. This is not just about California - this is about
showing responsible leaderdhip to the world, as California has done
in the past.</span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db; font-size: 12pt;
font-family: georgia, palatino, serif;"><span style="line-height:
21px;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt
a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change Now, and in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction
and oil refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Crises need agresive action
NOW.&nbsp;</span></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 13:58:30



Form Letter 191 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Pat
Last Name: Wolff
Email Address: partwolff@yahoo.com 
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; text-size-adjust:
100%;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. That
is simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; text-size-adjust:
100%;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:00:33



Form Letter 192 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ward
Last Name: Hinds
Email Address: wardhinds@gmail.com
Affiliation: Many

Subject: The Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><strong><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">Dear Board
Members:</span></span></strong></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><strong><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Thousands of climate cientists have increasingly and loudly raised
the alarm that only a few years remain for us to make significant
and meaningful changes in our society, including transportation,
energy, agriculture, building, and other major areas of industry
and infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe.&nbsp; That is right - an irreversible climate
catastrophe!&nbsp; With the stakes this high, I am very
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 (or earlier) or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier
than 2045. These targets are simply not good enough to meet the
urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold
actions. CARB must put forward and achieve a more ambitious Scoping
Plan that accelerates the pathway to carbon neutrality!&nbsp; This
is required if we want the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians to live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.&nbsp; The window of opportunity
is quickly closing!</span></span></strong></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><strong><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan for
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial&nbsp; few years ahead. To accomplish this,
CARB must greatly improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; by not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; by eliminating
or significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies such as carbon capture to prolong polluting fuel
sources; by pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that



CARB adopts a Scoping Plan in line with the urgency of our climate
situation, one with the vision and conviction to provide the
solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that we face
within the next decade. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></strong></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">Most
sincerely,</p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">Ward Hinds MD,
MPH</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:06:30



Form Letter 193 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Nigel
Last Name: Crawford
Email Address: nigelom@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; font-stretch: normal; font-size:
14px; line-height: normal; font-family: Arial;"><span
style="font-kerning: none; background-color: #ffffff;">I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. We must make significant and meaningful changes to our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe. I am disappointed that
the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to
achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. The climate crisis
requires urgent and bold actions.&nbsp;California Air Resources
Board&nbsp;must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to
an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; font-stretch: normal; font-size:
14px; line-height: normal; font-family: Arial; background-color:
#ffffff;"><span style="font-kerning: none;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan to
combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:23:05



Form Letter 194 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Patricia
Last Name: Layden
Email Address: patricialayden@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:26:03



Form Letter 195 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Gabriel
Last Name: Graubner
Email Address: graubgabriel@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:29:50



Form Letter 196 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Steve
Last Name: Jensen
Email Address: stephenljensen@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: More ambitious Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:32:38



Form Letter 197 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Theresa
Last Name: Bucher
Email Address: buchert@equinetradingco.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Inadequacy of the Draft 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:35:14



Form Letter 198 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Jennifer
Last Name: Valentine
Email Address: faboo1028@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:41:27



Form Letter 199 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Janet
Last Name: Parkins
Email Address: snikrap@telus.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please improve and strengthen the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="font-family: verdana, geneva, sans-serif;
font-size: 12pt; color: #000000;">We know that all actions we take
now will do more to improve climate outcomes than actions we
promise to take in the future.&nbsp;<span style="line-height:
150%;">I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.&nbsp;</span>Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe.</span></p>
<p><span style="font-family: verdana, geneva, sans-serif;
font-size: 12pt; color: #000000;">I strongly urge the California
Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face.&nbsp;I urge you to strengthen
and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.Thank you for your
consideration.</span></p>
<p class="MsoNormal" style="margin-bottom: 9.0pt; line-height:
150%;">&nbsp;</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:35:22



Form Letter 200 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Gabriel
Last Name: Dover
Email Address: Gabrieldover@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping Plan Draft - We need a plan that meets the science
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #e1e1e2; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(255, 255, 255,
0.25); clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height:
24px; border-color: #3498db; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px; border-color:
#3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem; border-color: #3498db;"
data-removefontsize="true" data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #e1e1e2; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
word-spacing: 1px; -webkit-tap-highlight-color: rgba(255, 255, 255,
0.25); clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
border-color: #222222; color: #222222;"><span style="line-height:
24px; border-color: #3498db; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px; border-color:
#3498db;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem; border-color: #3498db;"
data-removefontsize="true" data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that



we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:45:36



Form Letter 201 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: GLORIA
Last Name: FOOKS
Email Address: gloriafooks@att.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 14:54:02



Form Letter 202 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Amy
Last Name: Henry
Email Address: aries4455@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Amy
Henry</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,



sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:07:10



Form Letter 203 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Patricia
Last Name: Wong
Email Address: pwong12@roadrunner.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the draft scoping plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:14:01



Form Letter 204 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Brandy
Email Address: sbrandy@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Scoping plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that
<strong>this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe</strong>, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:31:48



Form Letter 205 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: AJ
Last Name: Cho
Email Address: amenoartemis@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:34:17



Form Letter 206 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mary
Last Name: Novasic
Email Address: mnovasic949@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:36:05



Form Letter 207 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: John
Last Name: Knox
Email Address: jtimothyknox@msn.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="color: #000000;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-family:
inherit; font-size: inherit; font-style: inherit;
font-variant-caps: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; line-height:
24px; vertical-align: baseline;"><span style="margin: 0px; padding:
0px; border: 0px; font-family: inherit; font-size: 14px;
font-style: inherit; font-variant-caps: inherit; font-stretch:
inherit; line-height: 21px; vertical-align: baseline;">I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="color: #000000;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-family:
inherit; font-size: inherit; font-style: inherit;
font-variant-caps: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; line-height:
24px; vertical-align: baseline;"><span style="margin: 0px; padding:
0px; border: 0px; font-family: inherit; font-size: 14px;
font-style: inherit; font-variant-caps: inherit; font-stretch:
inherit; line-height: 21px; vertical-align: baseline;">I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more



ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</span></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:40:27



Form Letter 208 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Castelli-Hill
Email Address: joyoussafefree@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and Improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update 2022
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:47:26



Form Letter 209 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Dan And Lilly
Last Name: Kittredge
Email Address: dan.kittredge@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:50:42



Form Letter 210 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Bonnie
Last Name: Arbuckle
Email Address: trancegoddess2001@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><strong><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></strong></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><strong><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></strong></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:51:19



Form Letter 211 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Cathi
Last Name: Walton
Email Address: cjwalton@astound.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe.&nbsp; I am disappointed that the
Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to
achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the accelerating climate crisis.
One need only monitor the current world-wide climante changes
taking place today to realize the urgency.&nbsp; Previous timeline
forecasts have all proven to be too optimistic.</span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: border-box; margin: 0px 0px 1em; color:
#444444; font-family: Overpass, sans-serif; font-size: 18px;
background-color: #fafbff;"><span style="box-sizing: border-box;
color: #000000; font-size: 11pt;"><span style="box-sizing:
border-box;">I urge CARB to adopt a more ambitious plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; reducing or eliminating additional investment in fossil
fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our
reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting
fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets;
and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands
that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision
and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome
the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 15:28:07



Form Letter 212 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Melodi
Last Name: Gulsen
Email Address: melodi2727@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 16:09:41



Form Letter 213 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Chase
Last Name: Martin
Email Address: chasermartin@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Pls strengthen and improve Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I strongly urge the California
Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 16:22:26



Form Letter 214 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ken
Last Name: Meersand
Email Address: viewz21@protonmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 16:24:21



Form Letter 215 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Rachel
Last Name: Wolf
Email Address: therachelswoof@gmail.com
Affiliation: Salutation

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 16:39:45



Form Letter 216 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: REX
Last Name: PAYNE
Email Address: PAYNEREX@COMCAST.NET
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #767676; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 13px; background-color: #ffffff;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful &hellip;</span><br style="color: #767676; font-family:
Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 13px; background-color:
#ffffff;" /><span style="color: #767676; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 13px; background-color:
#ffffff;">&hellip; demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious
Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to provide the
solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
Thank you for your consideration.</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:04:12



Form Letter 217 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Querido
Last Name: Galdo
Email Address: querido@queridomundo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Strengthen and Improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>This is so very
important!!!</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:06:20



Form Letter 218 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: ROBERT
Last Name: WORMS
Email Address: robworms@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the proposed Scoping draft
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I strongly urge the California
Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:05:25



Form Letter 219 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Pamela
Last Name: Miller
Email Address: pamz@pamelazmiller.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft 2022 Scoping Plan 
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p style="line-height: 150%; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-size: 10.5pt; line-height: 150%; font-family:
'Arial',sans-serif; color: #3498db;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:05:53



Form Letter 220 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: joe
Last Name: smith
Email Address: memoriesjc@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: scoping plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit;
font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: inherit;
line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db;"><span style="border:
0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit; font-weight:
inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px;
font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit;
font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: inherit;
line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db;"><span style="border:
0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit; font-weight:
inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px;
font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis



demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:11:45



Form Letter 221 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Megan
Last Name: Shumway
Email Address: meganshumway7881@gmail.com
Affiliation: CHN, Sacramento Climate Coaltion, SacAct

Subject: Draft Scopping Plan
Comment:

<p><em>I am a person with asthma acquired from living in Los
Angeles in the 50's and 60's before the EPA, when the sun rose like
a red rubber ball through the pollution, and when they were using
rocket fuel for testing Atlas rockets so close, my whole house
shook. I would ride on my girlfriend's horse to Aliso Canyon and
back before the 118 freeway was built. Now I am just getting over
pneumonia, so&nbsp; I</em> <em style="font-size: 14px; color:
#3498db; background-color: #ffffff; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;">urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update to improve air quality. In addition, Scientists
have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last
chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment. Scientists also indicate if we
don't lower Greenhouse Gas emissions enough we could be facing up
to a 50% extinction of all the species on earth from global
warming. This is a horrifying thought and <strong>we</strong> could
be among that 50%.</em></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:06:07



Form Letter 222 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Michael
Last Name: Brandes
Email Address: beani24329@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 24px; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 17:40:14



Form Letter 223 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Wendi
Last Name: Craig
Email Address: wlcraig1@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><sup><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #000000;"><span
style="line-height: 21px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen
and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></sup></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><sup><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #000000;"><span
style="line-height: 21px;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></sup></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">As the wife of a
heavy equipment operator, I encourage you to include support for
the transition of polluting equipment to more climate friendly
equipment. Small time operators will not be able to make this
transition independently. This is true of all small time industries
that this plan will impact. They must be given financial support in



transitioning. This support will benefit us all.</p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">Thank you for your
consideration,</p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;">Wendi Craig</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 18:29:49



Form Letter 224 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Anthony
Last Name: Montapert
Email Address: amontapert@comcast.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Improve Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<table style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; font-size: 13px;
font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0; line-height: normal;
background-color: #ffffff;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0"
align="center">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td id="sli" class="webkit" style="max-width: 600px; margin: 0px
auto; padding: 0em; width: 600px;">
<table class="outer" style="font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0;
line-height: 1.6; max-width: 600px; margin: 0px auto; width: 600px;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0"
align="center">
<tbody>
<tr id="id_c7ff763d-f585-47d0-a861-0a51e8c8fef9"
style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td class="one-column" style="overflow: auto;">
<table class="column sli-medium-12 sli-small-12 sli-col-1"
style="font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0; line-height: normal;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; width: 600px; max-width: 600px;"
width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0" align="left">
<tbody>
<tr style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td class="inner" style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;
overflow-x: auto;">
<table id="id_6555bea2-2cfa-4e4a-9b6e-be280365961a"
class="contents" style="font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0;
line-height: normal; border-collapse: separate; border-width: 0px;
padding: 0px; width: 600px;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-spacer" style="font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 1px !important; color: #222222;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; margin-top: 0px; margin-bottom:
0px; overflow: hidden !important;">
<td style="vertical-align: top; padding: 0px; border-width: 0px;
margin-top: 0px; margin-bottom: 0px; overflow: hidden
!important;">
<table style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; font-size: 13px;
font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0; line-height: normal;" width="100%"
cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>



<td id="id_b9f63991-3ff0-4ae0-a708-75a9de6e0f47"
style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 1px;
vertical-align: top; margin-top: 0px; margin-bottom: 0px; overflow:
hidden !important;">&nbsp;</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
<tr id="id_33fd1ff9-0e82-4a5a-a41e-fea491450a98"
style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td class="one-column" style="overflow: auto; margin: 0px;
border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center center; background-attachment: scroll;
background-size: cover; border: 0px none #000000;">
<table class="column sli-medium-12 sli-small-12 sli-col-1"
style="font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0; line-height: normal;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; width: 600px; max-width: 600px;"
width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0" align="left">
<tbody>
<tr style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td class="inner" style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;
overflow-x: auto;">
<table id="id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
class="contents" style="font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0;
line-height: normal; border-collapse: separate; border-width: 0px;
padding: 0px; width: 600px;" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-image" style="font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td id="id_1643a870-a1fa-4f20-b2a7-a302f7bfed24"
style="vertical-align: top; padding: 0px; overflow: hidden;
border-width: 0px;" align="center"></td>
</tr>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-text" style="font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="vertical-align: top; padding: 0px; border-width:
0px;">&nbsp;</td>
</tr>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-callout" style="font-family:
Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; margin-bottom: 15px; clear:
both;">
<td style="vertical-align: top; padding: 0px; border-width:
0px;">&nbsp;</td>
</tr>
<tr class="sli-email-element sli-text" style="font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; color: #222222;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="vertical-align: top; padding: 0px; border-width: 0px;">
<table style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color



Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; font-size: 13px;
font-feature-settings: 'liga' 0; line-height: normal;" width="100%"
cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td id="id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
vertical-align: top; padding: 1em 1em 0em; border-radius: 0px;
background-repeat: no-repeat; background-position: center center;
background-attachment: scroll; background-size: cover; max-width:
100%; height: auto; margin-left: 0px; margin-right: auto; float:
none; clear: both; border: 0px none #000000;">
<p style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
clear: both; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height:
24px;">&nbsp;</p>
<blockquote style="color: #555555; font-size: 13px;
border-left-color: #dddddd; padding: 0px 0px 0px 16px; margin: 16px
0px;">
<p style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
clear: both; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 21px;
font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-family: -apple-system, BlinkMacSystemFont,
'Helvetica Neue', 'Segoe UI', Arial, sans-serif, 'Apple Color
Emoji', 'Segoe UI Emoji', 'Segoe UI Symbol'; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
clear: both; text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px;"><span
style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 19.5px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 21px;
font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources
Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat
the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction
and oil refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>



</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>
</td>
</tr>
</tbody>
</table>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 18:45:49



Form Letter 225 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Barbara
Last Name: Harper
Email Address: jandbharper@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update”
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 18:48:06



Form Letter 226 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: John
Last Name: Manning
Email Address: johnrmanning@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 19:03:31



Form Letter 227 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Tracy S
Last Name: Troth
Email Address: moniqueleigh@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for <span
class="il">your</span> consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 19:12:39



Form Letter 228 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Colleen
Last Name: K
Email Address: dudette53147@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Strengthen and Improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 19:16:42





Form Letter 229 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ben
Last Name: Sutherland
Email Address: taynaron@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen the scoping plan
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality by 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the
urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold
actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads
to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.<br /><br />I urge the California Air Resources Board
to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the
most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years
ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan
by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; ceasing all investment in fossil fuel infrastructure;
eliminating our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.</p>
<p>The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 19:46:03



Form Letter 230 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: lynn
Last Name: hoang
Email Address: spacecadetnova_2000@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft
2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the
alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of theclimate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</p>
<p>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a
more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision
anconviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome
the crisis that we face. Thank you for your consideration.</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 19:59:13



Form Letter 231 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Patricia
Last Name: Rain
Email Address: rain@vanillaqueen.com
Affiliation: The Vanilla Company

Subject: Climate Change scoping Plan
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to encourage you to strengthen and improve
the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly
raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make
significant and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy,
building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible
climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft
Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse
gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>The California Air Resources Board must adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. </em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:



100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>Our politicians and, actually, a large percentage of
Americans, couldn't wrap their minds around the reality of a
rapidly changing climate in the 1980s, when it became abundantly
clear that we were heading into a truly existential climate crisis.
We have no choice other than to act RIGHT NOW if we are going to
avoid the worst of possibilities.&nbsp;</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I have lived in California since 1946. (My father was
mustered out of the U.S. Army in Stockton, CA in 1945.) As a
result, California, for all intents and purposes, I have lived the
majority of my life in California and experienced the best of
California as a child.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I want a safe and productive life for my grandsons and
for all other children who will be faced with the increasing
challenges as climate change continues.&nbsp; I am hopeful that we
can achieve the necessary goals to keep from losing humans,
mammals, aquatic animals and birds to an unliveable
planet!</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 20:04:47



Form Letter 232 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Ann
Last Name: Dorsey
Email Address: aedorsey@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db
!important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db
!important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan for our state that will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
</span></span></span></span><span style="line-height: 150%; color:
#3498db !important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db
!important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">I
also </span></span></span></span><span style="line-height: 150%;
color: #3498db !important;"><span style="line-height: 150%;
font-size: 14px;">urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update by a</span></span><span style="line-height:
150%; color: #3498db !important;"><span style="line-height: 150%;
font-size: 14px;">ccelerating the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality earlier than 2045.&nbsp;</span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db
!important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db
!important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db
!important;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;">Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe.
</span></span>The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB
adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face.</span></span></span></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 20:19:20



Form Letter 233 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: STACIE
Last Name: CHARLEBOIS
Email Address: armostacie@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan 
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="margin: 0px; padding:
0px; border: 0px; font-family: inherit; font-size: inherit;
font-style: inherit; font-variant-caps: inherit; font-stretch:
inherit; line-height: 24px; vertical-align: baseline; color:
#3498db !important;" data-ogsc="rgb(52, 152, 219)"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-family:
inherit; font-size: 14px; font-style: inherit; font-variant-caps:
inherit; font-stretch: inherit; line-height: 21px; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="margin: 0px; padding:
0px; border: 0px; font-family: inherit; font-size: inherit;
font-style: inherit; font-variant-caps: inherit; font-stretch:
inherit; line-height: 24px; vertical-align: baseline; color:
#3498db !important;" data-ogsc="rgb(52, 152, 219)"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-family:
inherit; font-size: 14px; font-style: inherit; font-variant-caps:
inherit; font-stretch: inherit; line-height: 21px; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis



demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 20:59:34



Form Letter 234 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: John
Last Name: Teevan
Email Address: jptrugger@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve Draft Scoping Plan to accelerate our pathway to carbon
neutrality
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face.</span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">Thank you for
considering my comments.</span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 21:02:50



Form Letter 235 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Elaine
Last Name: Salinger
Email Address: esalinger@mac.com
Affiliation: Citizens Climate Lobby

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="-webkit-text-size-adjust: auto; caret-color:
#3498db; color: #3498db; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.&nbsp;<br /></span>The
window to prevent the worst impacts of the climate crisis is
closing fast. The climate crisis is severe but it is not hopeless.
Every bit of action counts. Please, please do whatever you
can.&nbsp;<br /><span style="-webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #3498db; color: #3498db; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 14px;">CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face.&nbsp;</span></p>
<p><span style="-webkit-text-size-adjust: auto; caret-color:
#3498db; color: #3498db; font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif;
font-size: 14px;">Thank you for your work. It is so important that
we work together to help our climate.&nbsp;</span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 20:58:41



Form Letter 236 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Stephanie
Last Name: Clark
Email Address: scrayess@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>To Whom It May
Concern,</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,



sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>Sincerely,</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>Dr. Stephanie
Clark</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 21:14:37



Form Letter 237 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Joan
Last Name: Bowers
Email Address: jebbo101@comcast.net
Affiliation: Seattle 350

Subject: Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%;"><span style="mso-line-height-rule:
exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%; -webkit-text-size-adjust:
100%; line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="mso-line-height-rule: exactly; -ms-text-size-adjust: 100%;
-webkit-text-size-adjust: 100%; line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>



<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 21:32:57



Form Letter 238 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: c
Last Name: g
Email Address: cag_92122@yahoo.com
Affiliation: NONE

Subject:                                       Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<table class="yiv7696722259column yiv7696722259sli-medium-12
yiv7696722259sli-small-12 yiv7696722259sli-col-1"
style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px; width: 600px; max-width:
600px;" width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0" align="left">
<tbody>
<tr style="border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td class="yiv7696722259inner" style="word-break: normal;
border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<table id="yiv7696722259id_e6d4f3f6-6d9c-459c-a5fc-1e1759fcc9ad"
class="yiv7696722259contents" style="border-width: 0px; padding:
0px; border-collapse: separate; width: 600px;" cellspacing="0"
cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr class="yiv7696722259sli-email-element yiv7696722259sli-text"
style="font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
color: #222222; border-width: 0px; padding: 0px;">
<td style="word-break: normal; vertical-align: top; padding: 0px;
border-width: 0px;">
<table width="100%" cellspacing="0" cellpadding="0">
<tbody>
<tr>
<td id="yiv7696722259id_63f704f7-ae16-4f9f-b6c2-8c0537dc2149"
style="word-break: normal; vertical-align: top; padding: 1em 1em
0em; border-radius: 0px; background-repeat: no-repeat;
background-position: center center; background-attachment: scroll;
background-size: cover; max-width: 100%; height: auto; margin-left:
0px; margin-right: auto; float: none; clear: both; border: 0px none
#000000;">
<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can



live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height:
24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
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Form Letter 239 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Narayan
Last Name: Gopinathan
Email Address: narayansgopi@gmail.com
Affiliation: UCLA

Subject: Strengthen Scoping Plan by accelerating ICE phaseout
Comment:

<p>Dear CARB,</p>
<p>As a young Californian, who studies climate change policies and
solutions, I would strongly encourage you to accelerate the
phaseout of combustion vehicle sales. We cannot afford to allow
continued sales of gas cars through 2035. Every gas car sold will
lock in dependency on fossil fuels, and create emissions for years
if not decades after the sale. Any car sold in 2035 could be on the
road for more than a decade, and so allowing sale of gas cars in
2035 will make it near impossible to meet our deadline of carbon
neutrality by 2045.</p>
<p>Furthermore, allowing sale of gas cars will strengthen dictators
like Putin and MBS, who thrive off of oil revenues. Every gas car
sold harms our national security, by enabling dictators to profit
from oil sales.&nbsp;</p>
<p>For that reason, we must move up our phaseout date to 2030, if
not earlier. The state of Washington is phasing out sales of gas
cars by 2030. We can do that too. We must pair a phaseout of gas
cars with increased investment in EV charging infrastructure and
public transportation, including regional rail and bus services,
and expansion of light rail and metro services within our
cities.&nbsp;</p>
<p>Best regards,</p>
<p>Narayan Gopinathan</p>
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Original File Name:  
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Form Letter 240 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Heath
Last Name: Post
Email Address: dragonlinch666@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 21:38:29





Form Letter 241 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Irena
Last Name: Mendez
Email Address: irenamendez@gmail.com
Affiliation: Irena Mendez, PhD

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 21:58:12



Form Letter 242 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Andrew
Last Name: Reich
Email Address: andrewlreich@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: I implore you to strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p style="line-height: 150%; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-family: 'Calibri',sans-serif; mso-ascii-theme-font:
minor-latin; mso-hansi-theme-font: minor-latin;
mso-bidi-theme-font: minor-latin; color: black; mso-themecolor:
text1; font-style: normal;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen
and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></em><span
style="font-family: 'Calibri',sans-serif; mso-ascii-theme-font:
minor-latin; mso-hansi-theme-font: minor-latin;
mso-bidi-theme-font: minor-latin; color: black; mso-themecolor:
text1;"> </span></p>
<p style="line-height: 150%; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-family: 'Calibri',sans-serif; mso-ascii-theme-font:
minor-latin; mso-hansi-theme-font: minor-latin;
mso-bidi-theme-font: minor-latin; color: black; mso-themecolor:
text1; font-style: normal;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></em><span style="font-family:
'Calibri',sans-serif; mso-ascii-theme-font: minor-latin;
mso-hansi-theme-font: minor-latin; mso-bidi-theme-font:
minor-latin; color: black; mso-themecolor: text1;"> </span></p>



<p class="MsoNormal"><span style="mso-bidi-font-family: Calibri;
mso-bidi-theme-font: minor-latin; color: black; mso-themecolor:
text1;">&nbsp;</span></p>
<p></p>
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Original File Name:  
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Form Letter 243 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Matt
Last Name: Cornell
Email Address: captmattsparrow@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 22:38:07



Form Letter 244 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Carol
Last Name: Schaffer
Email Address: cschaff@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 23:05:56



Form Letter 245 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Forest
Last Name: Frasieur
Email Address: frforest@sbcglobal.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; font-style: normal;
font-variant-caps: normal; font-weight: 400; letter-spacing:
normal; orphans: auto; text-align: left; text-indent: 0px;
text-transform: none; white-space: normal; widows: auto;
word-spacing: 0px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
-webkit-text-stroke-width: 0px; text-decoration: none;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; font-style: normal;
font-variant-caps: normal; font-weight: 400; letter-spacing:
normal; orphans: auto; text-align: left; text-indent: 0px;
text-transform: none; white-space: normal; widows: auto;
word-spacing: 0px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
-webkit-text-stroke-width: 0px; text-decoration: none;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one



with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-22 23:46:22



Form Letter 246 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Louis
Last Name: Priven
Email Address: loupriven@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 00:21:47



Form Letter 247 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Deborah
Last Name: Burge
Email Address: swprbme@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and improve Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #000000;
clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #000000;
clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 00:44:09



Form Letter 248 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: rich
Last Name: c
Email Address: crich00@hotmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p>&nbsp;</p>
<p>Dear CARB:</p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db !important;"
data-ogsc="rgb(52, 152, 219)"><span style="margin: 0px; padding:
0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit;
font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: 14px;
line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit; vertical-align: baseline;
color: inherit;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db !important;"
data-ogsc="rgb(52, 152, 219)"><span style="margin: 0px; padding:
0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit;
font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: 14px;
line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit; vertical-align: baseline;
color: inherit;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources
Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat
the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction
and oil refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel



infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thanks for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 00:46:27



Form Letter 249 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Theresa
Last Name: Zupi Forster
Email Address: theresazupi@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Climate Change Scoping Plan 2022
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px;
font-family: arial, helvetica, clean, sans-serif; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px;
font-family: arial, helvetica, clean, sans-serif; caret-color:
#222222; color: #222222; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 03:39:27



Form Letter 250 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Erik
Last Name: Olsen
Email Address: hysterikolsen@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthening the plan
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; word-spacing: 1px; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="font-size: 0.875rem;" data-removefontsize="true"
data-originalcomputedfontsize="14">I strongly urge the California
Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 



Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 05:33:58



Form Letter 251 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Dogan 
Last Name: Ozkan 
Email Address: barisicindogan@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 34.8px;"><span
style="line-height: 34.8px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 30.45px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 34.8px;"><span
style="line-height: 34.8px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 30.45px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge
the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan
on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 06:05:44



Form Letter 252 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Stacey
Last Name: Cannon
Email Address: staceycannon1313@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 06:08:36



Form Letter 253 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Laura 
Last Name: Park
Email Address: laurapark@earthlink.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please STRENGTHEN AND IMPROVE the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 06:33:42



Form Letter 254 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Marty
Last Name: Jordan
Email Address: majordan421@outlook.com
Affiliation: Citizens' Climate Lobby

Subject: Strengthen and Improve the Draft 2022 
Comment:

<p style="line-height: 150%; margin: 0in 0in 9.0pt 0in;"><em><span
style="font-size: 10.5pt; line-height: 150%; font-family:
'Arial',sans-serif; color: #3498db;">I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></em><span
style="font-size: 12.0pt; line-height: 150%; font-family:
'Arial',sans-serif; color: #222222;"> </span></p>
<p><em><span style="font-size: 10.5pt; font-family:
'Arial',sans-serif; mso-fareast-font-family: Calibri;
mso-fareast-theme-font: minor-latin; color: #3498db;
mso-ansi-language: EN-US; mso-fareast-language: EN-US;
mso-bidi-language: AR-SA;">I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis
demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></em></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 09:00:31



Form Letter 255 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Brandon
Last Name: Bryn
Email Address: brandonbryn@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please Strengthen and Improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update!
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="color: #000000;"><span style="line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size:
14px;">Greetings,</span></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="color: #000000;"><span style="line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">I am
writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span> </span></p>
<span style="color: #000000;"> </span>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="color: #000000;"> <span style="line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.&nbsp;</span></span>
</span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="color: #000000;"><span style="line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;">Sincerely,
<br />Brandon Bryn<br /></span></span></span></p>



</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 09:23:30



Form Letter 256 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Joshua
Last Name: Konheim Heffron
Email Address: piratedragon73@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Comment 
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; -webkit-text-size-adjust: auto;
caret-color: #222222; color: #222222; font-family: Arial,
Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px; color:
#3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.Thank You J
Heffron&nbsp;</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 09:52:54



Form Letter 257 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Vic
Last Name: Bostock
Email Address: care4animals@hotmail.co.uk
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit;
font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: inherit;
line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db;"><span style="border:
0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit; font-weight:
inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px;
font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I am writing to urge you to
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit;
font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: inherit;
line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db;"><span style="border:
0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant: inherit; font-weight:
inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size: 14px; line-height: 21px;
font-family: inherit; margin: 0px; padding: 0px; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air
Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state
will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the
crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the
Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis



demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with
the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are needed
to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 10:10:06



Form Letter 258 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Mary Rose
Last Name: LeBaron
Email Address: maryroselebaron@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 10:49:27



Form Letter 259 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Deborah
Last Name: Silvey
Email Address: deborah.silvey@gmail.com
Affiliation: Fossil Free California

Subject: Please strengthen & improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the
Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised
the alarm that this decade is our last chance to make significant
and meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="font-size: 16px; caret-color: #222222; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; clear: both; margin: 0px
0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;
color: #3498db;"><span style="line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em>I strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to
adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most
catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead.
To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by
accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil
refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel
sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 10:59:37



Form Letter 260 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Daniel
Last Name: Lawler
Email Address: danlawler.pro@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: The 'Draft Scoping Plan Update' MUST Be Stronger!
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><span style="color:
#000000;">Hello, I am writing today to urge you to vastly
strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that RIGHT NOW is our
last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan utterly fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030, or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is very simply not good enough to meet the
urgency of the climate crisis and the undeniable need for bold
actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads
to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutraulity so that
California&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in, and thrive in, a cleaner and healthier
environment.</span></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><span style="color:
#000000;">PLEASE, I strongly urge the California Air Resources
Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat
the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a complete phase-out of oil and gas
extraction and oil refining; NOT making any more investment in
fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing
our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to prolong
polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector
targets; and decarbonizing buildings now. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face.
</span></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; clear: both; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 24px;"><span style="line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><span style="color:
#000000;">Thank you for your time, work, and consideration. Please
do not fail us now.</span></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 11:57:40



Form Letter 261 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Christianne
Last Name: Schurman
Email Address: quadro77realfree@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Scooping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 12:56:02



Form Letter 262 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: David
Last Name: Baca
Email Address: dbaca8@yahoo.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I am writing to urge
you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update.
Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is
our last chance to make significant and meaningful changes in our
transportation, energy, building, and other major infrastructure to
prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am
disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the
targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels
by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is
simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis
and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more
ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to
carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents
and future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</span></span></p>
<p style="margin: 0px 0px 12px; padding: 0px; color: #222222;
font-family: Arial, Helvetica, sans-serif; font-size: 16px;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;">I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 16:09:28



Form Letter 263 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Susan
Last Name: Tatro
Email Address: silvermaven1949@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: CARB
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 16:27:30



Form Letter 264 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Sharon
Last Name: Nicodemus
Email Address: bream@omsoft.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: climate change scoping plan
Comment:

<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I would love to see
California lead the way towards protecting the planet that we all
depend upon for our health and our very lives.&nbsp;
</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 20:15:27



Form Letter 265 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Linda
Last Name: Morgan
Email Address: lindainhawaii65@gmail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen the Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="line-height: 24px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 21px; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 20:47:56



Form Letter 266 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Martin
Last Name: Marcus
Email Address: abba_eama@yahoo.com
Affiliation: California Environmental Voters

Subject: “Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update” 
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-23 23:46:44



Form Letter 267 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Janet
Last Name: Bowden
Email Address: JanetLBowden@aol.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Draft Scoping Plan
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em> I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no sooner
than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the
climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must
achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated
pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million
residents and future generations of Californians can live in and
thrive in a cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-24 10:41:45



Form Letter 268 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: peggy
Last Name: sexton
Email Address: peggysexton1@cox.net
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen 2022 Scoping Plan update
Comment:

<p style="box-sizing: content-box; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 19.5px; font-family: OpenSans, 'Helvetica Neue',
Helvetica, Arial, sans-serif; font-size: 13px; color: #555555;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both;"><span style="box-sizing:
content-box; line-height: 19.5px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="box-sizing: content-box; line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="box-sizing: content-box; line-height: normal;">I
am writing to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022
Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm
that this decade is our last chance to make significant and
meaningful changes in our transportation, energy, building, and
other major infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate
catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping
Plan fails to accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon
neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to
meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the desperate need for
bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that
leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the
state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and future generations of
Californians can live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="box-sizing: content-box; margin: 0px 0px 12px;
line-height: 19.5px; font-family: OpenSans, 'Helvetica Neue',
Helvetica, Arial, sans-serif; font-size: 13px; color: #555555;
background-color: #ffffff; clear: both;"><span style="box-sizing:
content-box; line-height: 19.5px; color: #3498db;"><span
style="box-sizing: content-box; line-height: 21px; font-size:
14px;"><em style="box-sizing: content-box; line-height: normal;">I
strongly urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more
ambitious plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic
impacts of climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish
this, CARB must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a
phase-out of oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making
any more investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face. Thank you for your consideration.</em></span></span></p>



Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-24 11:17:56



Form Letter 269 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Charles
Last Name: Carroux
Email Address: carroux@ymail.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<blockquote>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I am writing to
urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no
earlier than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency
of the climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB
must achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an
accelerated pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s
40 million residents and future generations of Californians can
live in and thrive in a cleaner and healthier
environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="clear: both; margin: 0 0 12px 0; line-height:
150%;"><span style="line-height: 150%; color: #3498db;"><span
style="line-height: 150%; font-size: 14px;"><em>I strongly urge the
California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on
how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of climate
change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must
improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil
and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more investment
in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or significantly
reducing our reliance on unproven and costly technologies to
prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more robust transportation
sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate
crisis demands that CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one
with the vision and conviction to provide the solutions that are
needed to overcome the crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>
</blockquote>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  



Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-24 11:36:16



Form Letter 270 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Denise
Last Name: Lytle
Email Address: centauress6@live.com
Affiliation: 

Subject: Strengthen and Improve Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db;"><span style="margin:
0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant:
inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size:
14px; line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em style="--ml-text-color:
HighlightedText;">I am writing to urge you to strengthen and
improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan Update. Scientists have
increasingly raised the alarm that this decade is our last chance
to make significant and meaningful changes in our transportation,
energy, building, and other major infrastructure to prevent an
irreversible climate catastrophe, which is why I am disappointed
that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to accelerate the targets to
reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40% below 1990 levels by 2030 or
to achieve carbon neutrality no earlier than 2045. It is simply not
good enough to meet the urgency of the climate crisis and the
desperate need for bold actions. CARB must achieve a more ambitious
Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated pathway to carbon
neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million residents and
future generations of Californians can live in and thrive in a
cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></span></p>
<p style="color: #222222; font-family: Arial, Helvetica,
sans-serif; font-size: 16px; background-color: #ffffff; clear:
both; margin: 0px 0px 12px; line-height: 24px;"><span
style="margin: 0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit;
font-variant: inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit;
font-size: inherit; line-height: 24px; font-family: inherit;
vertical-align: baseline; color: #3498db;"><span style="margin:
0px; padding: 0px; border: 0px; font-style: inherit; font-variant:
inherit; font-weight: inherit; font-stretch: inherit; font-size:
14px; line-height: 21px; font-family: inherit; vertical-align:
baseline; color: inherit;"><em style="--ml-text-color:
HighlightedText;">I strongly urge the California Air Resources
Board to adopt a more ambitious plan on how our state will combat
the most catastrophic impacts of climate change in the crucial
years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB must improve the Draft
Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of oil and gas extraction
and oil refining; not making any more investment in fossil fuel
infrastructure; eliminating or significantly reducing our reliance
on unproven and costly technologies to prolong polluting fuel



sources; pursuing more robust transportation sector targets; and
decarbonizing buildings. The escalating climate crisis demands that
CARB adopts a more ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and
conviction to provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the
crisis that we face. Thank you for your
consideration.</em></span></span></p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-24 13:42:42



Form Letter 271 for Comment 274 for 2022 Climate Change Scoping Plan
(scopingplan2022) - Non-Reg.

First Name: Lynda
Last Name: Marin
Email Address: lmarin@cruzio.com
Affiliation: Citizens' Climate Lobby Santa Cruz

Subject: Please strengthen and improve the Draft Scoping Plan Update
Comment:

<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I am writing
to urge you to strengthen and improve the Draft 2022 Scoping Plan
Update. Scientists have increasingly raised the alarm that this
decade is our last chance to make significant and meaningful
changes in our transportation, energy, building, and other major
infrastructure to prevent an irreversible climate catastrophe,
which is why I am disappointed that the Draft Scoping Plan fails to
accelerate the targets to reduce greenhouse gas emissions to 40%
below 1990 levels by 2030 or to achieve carbon neutrality no sooner
than 2045. It is simply not good enough to meet the urgency of the
climate crisis and the desperate need for bold actions. CARB must
achieve a more ambitious Scoping Plan that leads to an accelerated
pathway to carbon neutrality so that the state&rsquo;s 40 million
residents and future generations of Californians can live in and
thrive in a cleaner and healthier environment.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em>I strongly
urge the California Air Resources Board to adopt a more ambitious
plan on how our state will combat the most catastrophic impacts of
climate change in the crucial years ahead. To accomplish this, CARB
must improve the Draft Scoping Plan by accelerating a phase-out of
oil and gas extraction and oil refining; not making any more
investment in fossil fuel infrastructure; eliminating or
significantly reducing our reliance on unproven and costly
technologies to prolong polluting fuel sources; pursuing more
robust transportation sector targets; and decarbonizing buildings.
The escalating climate crisis demands that CARB adopts a more
ambitious Scoping Plan, one with the vision and conviction to
provide the solutions that are needed to overcome the crisis that
we face.</em></span></p>
<p><span style="color: #1495d0; font-size: 11pt;"><em> Thank you
for your consideration.</em></span></p>
<p>&nbsp;</p>

Attachment: 

Original File Name:  

Date and Time Comment Was Submitted: 2022-06-24 23:10:31


